Crosstab (Party, Ideology, 2024 Vote) Overton Insights Poll Registered Voters Oct. 27 to 29, 2025, MOE +/- 2.77%

October 31, 2025

Targoz Market Research®

Table of contents

How often would you say you vote? *	5
The United States: In general, are you satisfied or dissatisfied with the way things are going in: st	6
The economy: In general, are you satisfied or dissatisfied with the way things are going in: st	7
Your personal life: In general, are you satisfied or dissatisfied with the way things are going in: st	8
Do you approve or disapprove of the job Donald Trump is doing as President? st	9
Zohran Mamdani: Do you have a favorable or an unfavorable opinion of the following people: st	10
Kamala Harris: Do you have a favorable or an unfavorable opinion of the following people: st	11
Joe Biden: Do you have a favorable or an unfavorable opinion of the following people: st	12
Tucker Carlson: Do you have a favorable or an unfavorable opinion of the following people: *	13
Sydney Sweeney: Do you have a favorable or an unfavorable opinion of the following people: st	14
JD Vance: Do you have a favorable or an unfavorable opinion of the following people: *	15
Robert F. Kennedy Jr.: Do you have a favorable or an unfavorable opinion of the following people: st	16
Gavin Newsom: Do you have a favorable or an unfavorable opinion of the following people: *	17
Steve Bannon: Do you have a favorable or an unfavorable opinion of the following people: *	18
Thinking about political disagreements in America today, how much do you agree or disagree with the following statement: It is acceptable to use violence of the contract of t	lence
against someone who holds opposing political views. *	19
Overall, how do you think the current government shutdown will affect the country if it continues for several weeks? *	20
Do you personally care that the federal government is currently shut down? *	21
In the 2026 season, Major League Baseball (MLB) will begin using an Automatic Ball-Strike Challenge System (ABS), which uses technology to review	!
umpire calls. Do you think teams should be allowed to challenge an umpire's ball-or-strike call using this system during games? *	22
Do you approve or disapprove of President Trump and Robert F. Kennedy Jr.'s "Make America Healthy Again" platform? *	23
Do you believe the government should decide which food ingredients or additives require warning labels? st	24
Who do you think should be primarily responsible for determining the safety of food ingredients and deciding whether warnings should be included on	ı
packaging? *	25
Do you currently have any school-aged children enrolled in public school? *	26
Are you now employed full-time, part-time, self-employed, or not employed? *	27

^{*} Denotes variable with statistically significant findings

Which of the following best describes your current work arrangement? [Base: Employed Parents of School-Aged Children] *	28
On average, how many hours do you work per week? [Base: Employed Parents of School-Aged Children] *	29
What type of vacation policy best describes your current work situation? [Base: Employed Parents of School-Aged Children] *	30
Do you ever face challenges aligning your vacation time with school or childcare schedules? [Base: Employed Parents of School-Aged Children] *	3
Have you ever taken your child or children out of school for a family vacation or trip because the school schedule didn't align with your available vacation	nc
time? [Base: Employed Parents of School-Aged Children Who Face Challenges Aligning Vacation Time] *	32
If a small microschool (with 25 or fewer students) opened in your neighborhood — for example, in a nearby home, church, or office building — would you	ou
support or oppose it, assuming it followed basic rules for parking, safety, and noise? *	33
In today's world, how important do you think a college degree is for someone to succeed in their career? *	34
States generally require people in certain jobs, such as electricians, makeup artists, or preschool teachers, to obtain a license to work. Who do you thin	k
should handle the licensing process? *	3
Nearly 75% of Americans say they are dissatisfied with the public education system. What do you object to most about today's public education system	ı, if
anything? *	30
Have you ever purchased books, videos, or other lessons to supplement what your child is learning in school? [Base: School age children] *	37
Would you say the values taught in public schools today are overall consistent or in conflict with your family's values? *	38
Do you believe colleges and universities provide enough guidance and counseling for students before they declare a major or choose a career? *	39
Today, the average total cost of a four-year bachelor's degree is nearly \$150,000. Do you think that a bachelor's degree today is worth the cost? *	40
Some education programs are "accredited," meaning they meet recognized academic standards and are approved by official agencies. Others are	
"unaccredited," meaning they are not formally approved but may offer faster or lower-cost job training. Which would you consider more valuable? *	4
Generally speaking, do you think of yourself as a? *	42
Would you call yourself a [Base: Republican] *	43
Would you call yourself a [Base: Democrat] *	4
Do you think of yourself as [Base: Independent or Other] *	4
Party with Leaners *	4
Would you describe yourself as feeling "politically homeless" today—that is, you don't feel represented by either major party? *	4
If the 2024 presidential election were held again today, who would you vote for? *	48
2024 Ballot: Who did you vote for in the 2024 election? [Base: Voted in 2024] *	49
In the November 2024 election for Congress, did you vote for the Democratic candidate, a Republican candidate, or someone else in your district? *	50

^{*} Denotes variable with statistically significant findings

Thinking ahead to the 2028 Democratic primary election for President, if that election were held today and the following candidates were on the	ballot, for
whom would you vote? [Base: Democrat] *	51
Thinking ahead to the 2028 Republican primary election for President, if that election were held today among the following candidates, for whom	would you
vote? [Base: Republican] *	53
Who would you vote for if the 2028 presidential election were held today, and the candidates were: *	55
Who do you consider to be the current leader of the Democratic Party? *	56
Thinking about your general approach to issues, do you consider yourself to be st	57
Which of the following are you? *	58
Which of the following best describes your race or ethnicity? *	59
How many infants and children under 18 years of age live in your household today? *	60
Which of the following best describes your household's total income in 2024 BEFORE taxes? *	61
Which of the following best describes your current education level? *	62
What is your current marital status? *	63
Do you own or rent your home? *	64
Thinking about your religion, are you *	65
Would you describe yourself as a 'born-again' or evangelical Christian? [Base: Protestant] *	67

^{*} Denotes variable with statistically significant findings

How often would you say you vote? *

		General ink of yo [ROT			P	arty wit	h Leanei	rs		į	[deolog _]	<i>'</i>		for i	allot: Wh n the 20 ase: Vote	24 elect	ion?
	Total	ican		Indep endent /Other C	Total	ican/L ean Republ ican	Democ rat/Le an Democ rat E	All Others	Total	Conser vative G		Liberal I	Other J	Total	Donald Trump K	Kamal a Harris L	Other M
Sample Size	1,200	444	396	360	1,200	538	517	146	1,200	399	407	325	68	1,114	552	516	47
Always Column %	58%	63% C	69% C	39%	58%	59% F	63% F	35%	58%	64% HJ	52% J	63% HJ	36%	62%	61% M	66% M	39%
Nearly always Column %	29%	28% B	20%	40% AB	29%	31% E	24%	40% DE	29%	30%	31%	25%	32%	30%	31%	28%	42% L
Part of the time Column %	9%	6%	8%	12% AB	9%	7%	8%	17% DE	9%	4%	11% G	9% G	24% GHI	7%	8%	6%	9%
Seldom Column %	3%	1%	2%	7% AB	3%	2%	3%	5%	3%	2%	4%	3%	6%	1%	1%	1%	9% KL
Never vote Column %	1%	1%	2%	1%	1%	1%	2%	2%	1%	0%	3% GI	0%	2%	0%	0%	0%	1%

^{*} Denotes variable with statistically significant findings

The United States: In general, are you satisfied or dissatisfied with the way things are going in: *

		Generall ink of yo [ROT	urself a		P	arty wit	h Leanei	·s]	deology	•		for i	allot: Wh n the 20 ase: Vote	24 elećti	ion?
	Total	Republ ican A		Indep endent /Other C	Total	ican/L ean Republ ican	Democ rat/Le an Democ rat E	All Others F	Total	Conser vative G	Moder ate H	Liberal I	Other J	Total	Donald Trump K	Kamal a Harris L	Other M
Sample Size	1,200	444	396	360	1,200	538	517	146	1,200	399	407	325	68	1,114	552	516	47
Total Satisfied Column %	40%	68% BC	19%	29% B	40%	66% EF	16%	31% E	40%	67% HIJ	34% IJ	19%	20%	43%	69% LM	17%	20%
Very Satisfied Column %	15%	28% BC	8%	6%	15%	25% EF	6%	6%	15%	27% HIJ	9%	8%	10%	16%	26% LM	6%	2%
Somewhat Satisfied Column %	25%	40% BC	11%	23% B	25%	40% EF	10%	25% E	25%	40% HIJ	25% IJ	11%	9%	27%	43% LM	11%	18%
Somewhat Dissatisfied Column %	22%	19%	20%	28% AB	22%	21%	22%	27%	22%	18%	27% GI	17%	40% GHI	21%	20%	21%	42% KL
Very Dissatisfied Column %	37%	12%	61% AC	41% A	37%	12%	61% DF	40% D	37%	14%	37% G	64% GHJ	37% G	35%	10%	62% KM	38% K
Total Dissatisfied Column %	59%	31%	81% AC	69% A	59%	33%	83% DF	66% D	59%	32%	65% G	80% GH	76% G	57%	30%	83% K	80% K
Not Sure Column %	1%	1%	0%	2%	1%	1%	1%	2%	1%	1%	1%	0%	4%	1%	1%	1%	0%

^{*} Denotes variable with statistically significant findings

Significant difference within groups: ABCDEFGHIJKLM

The economy: In general, are you satisfied or dissatisfied with the way things are going in: *

		Generall ink of yo [ROT	úrself a		P	arty wit	h Leanei	rs]	deology	,		for i	allot: Wh n the 20 ase: Vote	24 elect	ion?
	Total	ican		Indep endent /Other C	Total	ican/L ean	Democ rat/Le an Democ rat E	All Others F	Total	Conser vative G	Moder ate H	Liberal I	Other J	Total	Donald Trump K	Kamal a Harris L	Other M
Sample Size	1,200	444	396	360	1,200	538	517	146	1,200	399	407	325	68	1,114	552	516	47
Total Satisfied Column %	35%	58% BC	17%	26% B	35%	56% EF	16%	25% E	35%	57% HIJ	28% I	20%	20%	37%	59% LM	15%	25%
Very Satisfied Column %	10%	18% BC	4%	5%	10%	17% EF	4%	5%	10%	17% HIJ	6%	7%	7%	10%	16% LM	4%	5%
Somewhat Satisfied Column %	26%	40% BC	13%	21% B	26%	40% EF	12%	21% E	26%	41% HIJ	23% I	13%	13%	27%	43% LM	11%	20% L
Somewhat Dissatisfied Column %	25%	24%	26%	26%	25%	24%	25%	32% D	25%	23%	28%	22%	38% GI	25%	24%	26%	24%
Very Dissatisfied Column %	39%	18%	55% AC	47% A	39%	19%	58% DF	41% D	39%	19%	43% G	57% GHJ	43% G	37%	17%	58% K	46% K
Total Dissatisfied Column %	64%	41%	82% AC	73% A	64%	43%	83% DF	73% D	64%	42%	71% G	79% GH	80% G	62%	41%	84% KM	70% K
Not Sure Column %	1%	1%	1%	1%	1%	1%	1%	1%	1%	1%	1%	1%	0%	1%	1%	1%	5%

^{*} Denotes variable with statistically significant findings

Significant difference within groups: ABCDEFGHIJKLM

Your personal life: In general, are you satisfied or dissatisfied with the way things are going in: *

		Generall ink of yo [ROT	urself a		P	arty wit	h Leanei	rs]	deology	,		for i	allot: Wh n the 20 se: Vote	24 electi	ion?
	Total	Republ ican A		Indep endent /Other C	Total	ican/L ean Republ ican	Democ rat/Le an Democ rat E	All Others F	Total	Conser vative G		Liberal I	Other J	Total	Donald Trump K	Kamal a Harris L	Other M
Sample Size	1,200	444	396	360	1,200	538	517	146	1,200	399	407	325	68	1,114	552	516	47
Total Satisfied Column %	70%	79% BC	65%	65%	70%	77% EF	66%	61%	70%	77% HIJ	68%	67%	66%	73%	78% LM	68%	65%
Very Satisfied Column %	29%	36% BC	28% C	21%	29%	33% E	26%	25%	29%	36% HIJ	26%	26%	20%	30%	33% L	27%	30%
Somewhat Satisfied Column %	42%	43%	38%	44%	42%	44%	40%	36%	42%	42%	42%	41%	45%	43%	45%	41%	35%
Somewhat Dissatisfied Column %	20%	15%	21% A	24% A	20%	17%	21%	27% D	20%	15%	21% G	22% G	25% G	19%	16%	22% K	14%
Very Dissatisfied Column %		6%	13% A	9% A	9%	6%	13% D	10%	9%	6%	11% G	11% G	9%	8%	5%	10% K	21% KL
Total Dissatisfied Column %	29%	20%	34% A	33% A	29%	22%	34% D	37% D	29%	22%	32% G	33% G	34% G	27%	21%	32% K	35% K
Not Sure Column %	1%	0%	0%	1% B	1%	1%	0%	3% E	1%	1%	1%	0%	0%	1%	1%	0%	0%

^{*} Denotes variable with statistically significant findings

Do you approve or disapprove of the job Donald Trump is doing as President? *

		Generall ink of yo [ROT	urself a		P	arty wit	h Leanei	·s]	deology	,		for i	allot: Wh n the 20 ise: Vote	24 elećti	ion?
	Total	Republ ican A		Indep endent /Other C	Total	ican/L ean Republ ican	Democ rat/Le an Democ rat E	All Others F	Total	Conser vative G	Moder ate H	Liberal I	Other J	Total	Donald Trump K	Kamal a Harris L	Other M
Sample Size	1,200	444	396	360	1,200	538	517	146	1,200	399	407	325	68	1,114	552	516	47
Total approve Column %	43%	81% BC	9%	33% B	43%	81% EF	9%	27% E	43%	78% HIJ	34% I	14%	28% I	45%	83% LM	8%	18% L
Strongly approve Column %	22%	49% BC	2%	10% B	22%	45% EF	2%	9% E	22%	48% HIJ	12% I	5%	12% I	23%	44% LM	3%	3%
Somewhat approve Column %	21%	32% BC	7%	23% B	21%	36% EF	7%	18% E	21%	31% HIJ	22% I	9%	16%	22%	39% LM	4%	16% L
Somewhat disapprove Column %	11%	10%	10%	13%	11%	10%	9%	18% DE	11%	9%	15% GI	8%	15%	10%	11%	9%	23% KL
Strongly disapprove Column %	45%	8%	80% AC	50% A	45%	8%	82% DF	49% D	45%	12%	49% G	78% GHJ	51% G	43%	5%	83% KM	54% K
Total disapprove Column %	55%	18%	90% AC	64% A	55%	18%	91% DF	67% D	55%	21%	64% G	85% GHJ	66% G	54%	16%	92% KM	77% K
No opinion Column %	1%	1%	0%	3% B	1%	1%	0%	6% DE	1%	0%	2% GI	0%	6% GI	1%	2%	0%	5% L

^{*} Denotes variable with statistically significant findings

Significant difference within groups: ABCDEFGHIJKLM

Zohran Mamdani: Do you have a favorable or an unfavorable opinion of the following people: *

		General ink of yo [ROT	úrself a		P	arty witl	h Leanei	rs]	deology	7		for i	allot: Wi n the 20 nse: Vote	24 elect	ion?
	Total	Republ ican A	Democ rat B	Indep endent /Other C	Total	ican/L ean	Democ rat/Le an Democ rat E	All Others F	Total	Conser vative G		Liberal I	Other J	Total	Donald Trump K	Kamal a Harris L	Other M
Sample Size	1,200	444	396	360	1,200	538	517	146	1,200	399	407	325	68	1,114	552	516	47
Total Favorable Column %	22%	9%	40% AC	18% A	22%	8%	39% DF	13%	22%	6%	19% GJ	48% GHJ	8%	23%	9%	39% KM	8%
Very Favorable Column %	9%	3%	17% AC	6% A	9%	3%	16% DF	6%	9%	2%	5% G	23% GHJ	6%	9%	2%	18% KM	3%
Somewhat Favorable Column %	13%	5%	23% AC	11% A	13%	5%	23% DF	7%	13%	4%	14% GJ	26% GHJ	2%	13%	7%	20% KM	5%
Somewhat Unfavorable Column %	9%	8%	10%	8%	9%	7%	10%	10%	9%	7%	10%	10%	4%	9%	7%	11% K	16% K
Very Unfavorable Column %	22%	40% BC	4%	18% B	22%	41% EF	4%	14% E	22%	45% HIJ	15% I	4%	11% I	23%	41% LM	4%	18% L
Total Unfavorable Column %	30%	48% BC	14%	27% B	30%	49% EF	13%	24% E	30%	52% HIJ	25% I	14%	15%	32%	48% L	15%	33% L
Never Heard Of Column %	31%	30%	31%	32%	31%	30%	32%	32%	31%	31%	32% I	25%	50% GHI	29%	29%	28%	37%
Not Sure Column %	17%	13%	15%	24% AB	17%	14%	16%	31% DE	17%	11%	25% GI	12%	27% GI	17%	14%	18%	22%

^{*} Denotes variable with statistically significant findings

Significant difference within groups: ABCDEFGHIJKLM

Kamala Harris: Do you have a favorable or an unfavorable opinion of the following people: *

		General ink of yo [ROT			P	arty witl	h Leanei	rs]	[deolog ₎	,		for i	allot: Wi n the 20 ise: Vote	24 elect	ion?
	Total	ican	Democ rat B	Indep endent /Other C	Total	ican/L ean	Democ rat/Le an Democ rat E	All Others F	Total	Conser vative G		Liberal I	Other J	Total	Donald Trump K	Kamal a Harris L	Other M
Sample Size	1,200	444	396	360	1,200	538	517	146	1,200	399	407	325	68	1,114	552	516	47
Total Favorable Column %	45%	12%	88% AC	37% A	45%	11%	84% DF	30% D	45%	13%	46% G	83% GHJ	38% G	45%	10%	86% KM	10%
Very Favorable Column %	23%	5%	53% AC	11% A	23%	5%	46% DF	8%	23%	7%	19% G	46% GHJ	24% G	23%	4%	45% KM	0%
Somewhat Favorable Column %	22%	7%	35% AC	27% A	22%	6%	38% DF	23% D	22%	6%	27% GJ	37% GHJ	14% G	22%	7%	40% KM	10%
Somewhat Unfavorable Column %	15%	15% B	8%	23% AB	15%	15%	12%	25% DE	15%	12%	17% GI	12%	33% GHI	14%	14% L	10%	49% KL
Very Unfavorable Column %	37%	69% BC	2%	34% B	37%	70% EF	2%	34% E	37%	72% HIJ	31% I	4%	21% I	38%	72% LM	3%	35% L
Total Unfavorable Column %	51%	84% BC	10%	57% B	51%	85% EF	14%	59% E	51%	84% HIJ	48% I	15%	54% I	52%	86% L	12%	84% L
Never Heard Of Column %	1%	3% C	1%	0%	1%	2%	1%	1%	1%	2% I	2% I	0%	3%	1%	3% L	0%	0%
Not Sure Column %	2%	1%	1%	5% AB	2%	1%	1%	10% DE	2%	1%	4% G	2%	5%	2%	1%	2%	6%

^{*} Denotes variable with statistically significant findings

Significant difference within groups: ABCDEFGHIJKLM

Joe Biden: Do you have a favorable or an unfavorable opinion of the following people: *

		General ink of yo [ROT	úrself a		P	arty witl	h Leanei	rs		j	[deolog ₎	7		for i	allot: Wi n the 20 nse: Vote	24 elećt	ion?
	Total	Republ ican A		Indep endent /Other C	Total	ican/L ean	Democ rat/Le an Democ rat E	All Others F	Total	Conser vative G		Liberal I	Other J	Total	Donald Trump K	Kamal a Harris L	Other M
Sample Size	1,200	444	396	360	1,200	538	517	146	1,200	399	407	325	68	1,114	552	516	47
Total Favorable Column %	40%	10%	81% AC	33% A	40%	10%	76% DF	26% D	40%	12%	40% G	77% GHJ	30% G	41%	8%	78% KM	14%
Very Favorable Column %	16%	3%	37% AC	8% A	16%	2%	32% DF	7% D	16%	5%	13% G	32% GHJ	11%	16%	3%	31% KM	4%
Somewhat Favorable Column %	25%	7%	44% AC	25% A	25%	8%	44% DF	19% D	25%	7%	27% G	44% GHJ	19% G	25%	6%	47% KM	10%
Somewhat Unfavorable Column %	18%	17%	13%	24% AB	18%	16%	17%	27% DE	18%	12%	24% GI	14%	28% GI	17%	16%	15%	43% KL
Very Unfavorable Column %	39%	71% BC	4%	39% B	39%	72% EF	5%	41% E	39%	73% HIJ	32% I	8%	34% I	40%	72% LM	5%	44% L
Total Unfavorable Column %	57%	88% BC	17%	63% B	57%	87% EF	22%	68% E	57%	85% HIJ	56% I	22%	62% I	57%	88% L	20%	86% L
Never Heard Of Column %	1%	1% C	1%	0%	1%	1%	0%	0%	1%	1%	1%	0%	0%	1%	2% L	0%	0%
Not Sure Column %	2%	1%	2%	3% A	2%	1%	1%	6% DE	2%	1%	3%	1%	8% GHI	1%	1%	2%	0%

^{*} Denotes variable with statistically significant findings

Significant difference within groups: ABCDEFGHIJKLM

Tucker Carlson: Do you have a favorable or an unfavorable opinion of the following people: *

		General ink of yo [ROT	ourself a		P	arty witl	h Leanei	rs		,	deology	,		for i	allot: Wi n the 20 ise: Vote	24 elect	ion?
	Total	ican		Indep endent /Other C	Total	Republ ican/L ean Republ ican D	rat/Le an Democ	All Others F	Total	Conser vative G	Moder ate H	Liberal I	Other J	Total	Donald Trump K	Kamal a Harris L	Other M
Sample Size	1,200	444	396	360	1,200	538	517	146	1,200	399	407	325	68	1,114	552	516	47
Total Favorable Column %	30%	53% BC	12%	20% B	30%	50% EF	12%	16%	30%	55% HIJ	18%	17%	13%	31%	52% LM	9%	22% L
Very Favorable Column %	8%	18% BC	3%	2%	8%	16% EF	2%	2%	8%	20% HIJ	1%	3%	5%	9%	15% LM	2%	2%
Somewhat Favorable Column %	21%	35% BC		18% B	21%	35% EF	10%	14%	21%	35% HIJ	17%	14%	9%	22%	36% LM	7%	20% L
Somewhat Unfavorable Column %	13%	12%	10%	18% AB	13%	14%	11%	14%	13%	12%	17% I	10%	13%	14%	15%	12%	27% KL
Very Unfavorable Column %	26%	7%	47% AC	26% A	26%	8%	46% DF	23% D	26%	7%	26% GJ	52% GHJ	11%	27%	6%	49% KM	31% K
Total Unfavorable Column %	39%	19%	57% AC	44% A	39%	22%	57% DF	38% D	39%	20%	42% GJ	62% GHJ	24%	41%	21%	61% K	58% K
Never Heard Of Column %	15%	12%	18% A	16%	15%	12%	16%	24% DE	15%	12%	19% GI	10%	41% GHI	13%	12%	15%	12%
Not Sure Column %	16%	15%	13%	19% B	16%	15%	15%	22% DE	16%	13%	21% GI	11%	22% GI	15%	16%	15%	8%

^{*} Denotes variable with statistically significant findings

Significant difference within groups: ABCDEFGHIJKLM

Sydney Sweeney: Do you have a favorable or an unfavorable opinion of the following people: *

		General ink of yo [ROT	úrself a		P	arty witl	h Leanei	·s]	deology	,		for i	allot: Wi n the 20 nse: Vote	24 elect	ion?
	Total	ican	Democ rat B	Indep endent /Other C	Total	ican/L ean	Democ rat/Le an Democ rat E	All Others F	Total	Conser vative G		Liberal I	Other J	Total	Donald Trump K	Kamal a Harris L	Other M
Sample Size	1,200	444	396	360	1,200	538	517	146	1,200	399	407	325	68	1,114	552	516	47
Total Favorable Column %	32%	44% BC	22%	28%	32%	43% EF	22%	22%	32%	43% HIJ	29%	24%	18%	33%	44% LM	22%	25%
Very Favorable Column %	13%	18% BC	8%	10%	13%	19% EF	8%	7%	13%	20% HIJ	11% J	8%	3%	13%	18% L	8%	16% L
Somewhat Favorable Column %	19%	25% BC	14%	17%	19%	25% EF	14%	15%	19%	23% I	18%	16%	16%	20%	26% LM	14%	9%
Somewhat Unfavorable Column %	11%	9%	13% A	10%	11%	9%	12%	12%	11%	7%	11%	15% G	12%	11%	9%	13% K	15%
Very Unfavorable Column %	9%	4%	13% A	11% A	9%	4%	14% D	11% D	9%	3%	9% G	16% GH	12% G	8%	5%	11% K	13% K
Total Unfavorable Column %	20%	13%	26% A	21% A	20%	13%	26% D	23% D	20%	10%	20% G	31% GH	24% G	19%	14%	25% K	28% K
Never Heard Of Column %	26%	23%	31% AC	23%	26%	22%	29% D	25%	26%	23%	28%	24%	29%	25%	21%	29% K	23%
Not Sure Column %	23%	20%	20%	28% AB	23%	21%	22%	29% D	23%	23%	23%	20%	29%	22%	21%	24%	24%

^{*} Denotes variable with statistically significant findings

Significant difference within groups: ABCDEFGHIJKLM

JD Vance: Do you have a favorable or an unfavorable opinion of the following people: *

		General ink of yo [ROT	ourself a		P	arty witl	h Leanei	rs]	deology	7		for i	allot: Wi n the 20 nse: Vote	24 elect	ion?
	Total	ican	Democ rat B	Indep endent /Other C	Total	ican/L ean	Democ rat/Le an Democ rat E	All Others F	Total	Conser vative G		Liberal I	Other J	Total	Donald Trump K	Kamal a Harris L	Other M
Sample Size	1,200	444	396	360	1,200	538	517	146	1,200	399	407	325	68	1,114	552	516	47
Total Favorable Column %	40%	75% BC	10%	31% B	40%	74% EF	10%	25% E	40%	76% HIJ	31% I	14%	21%	42%	76% LM	9%	15%
Very Favorable Column %	20%	44% BC	3%	9% B	20%	41% EF	2%	5%	20%	47% HIJ	9% I	4%	6%	21%	41% LM	2%	1%
Somewhat Favorable Column %	20%	30% BC	7%	22% B	20%	32% EF	7%	21% E	20%	29% HIJ	22% I	9%	16%	21%	35% LM	7%	14%
Somewhat Unfavorable Column %	12%	10%	10%	17% AB	12%	12%	12%	17%	12%	8%	17% GI	9%	27% GHI	12%	12%	10%	45% KL
Very Unfavorable Column %	37%	7%	71% AC	37% A	37%	6%	69% DF	35% D	37%	10%	38% GJ	72% GHJ	17%	37%	5%	73% KM	27% K
Total Unfavorable Column %	49%	17%	81% AC	54% A	49%	18%	81% DF	51% D	49%	18%	55% G	81% GHJ	44% G	50%	17%	83% K	72% K
Never Heard Of Column %	5%	4%	5%	5%	5%	3%	4%	10% DE	5%	3%	8% GI	1%	14% GI	3%	3%	4%	1%
Not Sure Column %	6%	4%	4%	9% AB	6%	5%	5%	13% DE	6%	3%	7% G	4%	20% GHI	4%	4%	4%	12% KL

^{*} Denotes variable with statistically significant findings

Significant difference within groups: ABCDEFGHIJKLM

Robert F. Kennedy Jr.: Do you have a favorable or an unfavorable opinion of the following people: *

		General ink of yo [ROT	úrself a		P	arty witl	h Leanei	rs		1	[deolog ₎	7		for i	allot: Wi n the 20 nse: Vote	24 elect	ion?
	Total	Republ ican A	Democ rat B	Indep endent /Other C	Total	ican/L ean	Democ rat/Le an Democ rat E	All Others F	Total	Conser vative G		Liberal I	Other J	Total	Donald Trump K	Kamal a Harris L	Other M
Sample Size	1,200	444	396	360	1,200	538	517	146	1,200	399	407	325	68	1,114	552	516	47
Total Favorable Column %	42%	70% BC	19%	33% B	42%	69% EF	18%	28% E	42%	70% HIJ	34% I	19%	35% I	44%	70% LM	17%	21%
Very Favorable Column %	16%	28% BC	8%	9%	16%	26% EF	8%	9%	16%	29% HIJ	9%	9%	13%	17%	25% LM	8%	11%
Somewhat Favorable Column %	26%	41% BC	11%	24% B	26%	43% EF	10%	20% E	26%	41% HIJ	25% I	9%	22% I	27%	46% LM	9%	10%
Somewhat Unfavorable Column %	13%	14% B	9%	17% B	13%	15% E	10%	20% E	13%	14% I	14% I	9%	23% I	13%	15% L	9%	29% KL
Very Unfavorable Column %	35%	9%	61% AC	38% A	35%	9%	62% DF	33% D	35%	10%	39% GJ	64% GHJ	17%	35%	6%	66% KM	44% K
Total Unfavorable Column %	48%	23%	71% AC	55% A	48%	24%	72% DF	53% D	48%	24%	53% GJ	73% GHJ	40% G	48%	21%	75% K	74% K
Never Heard Of Column %	3%	3%	4%	2%	3%	3%	3%	3%	3%	2%	5% I	2%	3%	2%	2%	1%	2%
Not Sure Column %	7%	5%	7%	10% A	7%	5%	7%	16% DE	7%	4%	8% G	7%	22% GHI	6%	6%	7%	4%

^{*} Denotes variable with statistically significant findings

Significant difference within groups: ABCDEFGHIJKLM

Gavin Newsom: Do you have a favorable or an unfavorable opinion of the following people: *

		General ink of yo [ROT	úrself a		P	arty witl	h Leanei	rs		,	deology	,		for i	allot: Wi n the 20 ise: Vote	24 elect	ion?
	Total	ican	Democ rat B	Indep endent /Other C	Total	Republ ican/L ean Republ ican D	rat/Le an Democ	All Others F	Total	Conser vative G	Moder ate H	Liberal I	Other J	Total	Donald Trump K	Kamal a Harris L	Other M
Sample Size	1,200	444	396	360	1,200	538	517	146	1,200	399	407	325	68	1,114	552	516	47
Total Favorable Column %	35%	16%	62% AC	29% A	35%	14%	60% DF	23% D	35%	13%	34% G	66% GHJ	24% G	36%	13%	62% KM	32% K
Very Favorable Column %	17%	6%	34% AC	11% A	17%	5%	31% DF	6%	17%	5%	14% G	35% GHJ	8%	17%	3%	33% KM	6%
Somewhat Favorable Column %	18%	10%	28% AC	18% A	18%	9%	29% DF	17% D	18%	8%	20% G	31% GHJ	16% G	19%	10%	28% K	26% K
Somewhat Unfavorable Column %	13%	14% B	8%	16% B	13%	15% E	10%	18% E	13%	11%	18% GI	9%	10%	13%	14%	10%	25% L
Very Unfavorable Column %	26%	47% BC	7%	22% B	26%	47% EF	6%	18% E	26%	54% HIJ	18% I	5%	15% I	27%	49% LM	6%	12%
Total Unfavorable Column %	39%	61% BC	16%	37% B	39%	62% EF	16%	36% E	39%	65% HIJ	35% I	14%	24% I	40%	63% LM	16%	37% L
Never Heard Of Column %	14%	13%	13%	15%	14%	12%	13%	20% DE	14%	11%	15%	12%	28% GHI	12%	13%	11%	17%
Not Sure Column %	12%	10%	9%	18% AB	12%	11%	11%	21% DE	12%	11%	16% GI	8%	23% GI	11%	12%	11%	14%

^{*} Denotes variable with statistically significant findings

Significant difference within groups: ABCDEFGHIJKLM

Steve Bannon: Do you have a favorable or an unfavorable opinion of the following people: *

		General ink of yo [ROT	úrself a		P	arty witl	h Leanei	rs]	[deolog ₎	•		for i	allot: Wi n the 20 nse: Vote	24 elect	ion?
	Total	ican		Indep endent /Other C	Total	ican/L ean	Democ rat/Le an Democ rat E	All Others F	Total	Conser vative G		Liberal I	Other J	Total	Donald Trump K	Kamal a Harris L	Other M
Sample Size	1,200	444	396	360	1,200	538	517	146	1,200	399	407	325	68	1,114	552	516	47
Total Favorable Column %	17%	27% BC	10%	11%	17%	25% EF	9%	11%	17%	28% HIJ	11%	11%	9%	18%	25% LM	10%	11%
Very Favorable Column %	4%	9% BC	2%	1%	4%	8% EF	2%	0%	4%	9% HI	1%	3%	4%	5%	7% L	2%	0%
Somewhat Favorable Column %	12%	18% BC	8%	10%	12%	17% E	8%	11%	12%	19% HIJ	10%	8%	5%	13%	18% L	7%	11%
Somewhat Unfavorable Column %	15%	15% B	11%	18% B	15%	17% E	10%	20% E	15%	15%	18% IJ	12%	8%	15%	20% L	11%	11%
Very Unfavorable Column %	26%	11%	45% AC	26% A	26%	11%	44% DF	22% D	26%	12%	25% G	48% GHJ	15%	28%	8%	48% K	37% K
Total Unfavorable Column %	41%	26%	55% AC	44% A	41%	28%	55% DF	42% D	41%	26%	44% GJ	60% GHJ	23%	43%	28%	59% K	48% K
Never Heard Of Column %	23%	22%	24%	24%	23%	23%	24%	26%	23%	22%	26% I	18%	42% GHI	21%	23%	20%	21%
Not Sure Column %	19%	25% B	11%	20% B	19%	25% E	12%	21% E	19%	23% I	20% I	11%	26% I	18%	25% L	11%	20%

^{*} Denotes variable with statistically significant findings

Significant difference within groups: ABCDEFGHIJKLM

Thinking about political disagreements in America today, how much do you agree or disagree with the following statement: It is acceptable to use violence against someone who holds opposing political views. *

		General ink of yo [ROT			P	arty wit	h Leanei	rs]	deology	<i>'</i>		for i	allot: Wh n the 20 ise: Vote	24 electi	ion?
	Total	ican		Indep endent /Other C	Total	ican/L ean Republ ican	Democ rat/Le an Democ rat E	All Others F	Total	Conser vative G		Liberal I	Other J	Total	Donald Trump K	Kamal a Harris L	Other M
Sample Size	1,200	444	396	360	1,200	538	517	146	1,200	399	407	325	68	1,114	552	516	47
Total agree Column %	9%	11%	8%	8%	9%	11% F	9%	5%	9%	8%	9%	11%	10%	10%	12% L	7%	10%
Strongly agree Column %	4%	5%	3%	2%	4%	5%	3%	2%	4%	3%	3%	5% H	4%	4%	5%	3%	0%
Somewhat agree Column %	6%	6%	5%	6%	6%	6%	6%	3%	6%	5%	6%	6%	6%	6%	7% L	4%	10%
Somewhat disagree Column %	7%	6%	9% A	6%	7%	5%	9% D	8%	7%	4%	9% G	7%	11% G	7%	6%	7%	11%
Strongly disagree Column %	82%	83%	81%	83%	82%	84%	81%	83%	82%	87% HIJ	82%	79%	77%	82%	81%	84%	76%
Total disagree Column %	89%	88%	90%	90%	89%	88%	90%	92%	89%	91% I	90%	86%	88%	89%	87%	91%	87%
I'm not sure Column %	1%	0%	1%	2% A	1%	0%	2%	3% D	1%	1%	1%	3% G	3%	1%	1%	2%	4%

^{*} Denotes variable with statistically significant findings

Significant difference within groups: ADFGHIJL

Overall, how do you think the current government shutdown will affect the country if it continues for several weeks? *

		General ink of yo [ROT			P	arty witl	h Leanei	rs]	[deolog _]	<i>(</i>		for i	allot: Wi n the 20 nse: Vote	24 elećt	ion?
	Total	Republ ican A		Indep endent /Other C	Total	ican/L ean Republ ican	Democ rat/Le an Democ rat E	All Others F	Total	Conser vative G		Liberal I	Other J	Total	Donald Trump K	Kamal a Harris L	Other M
Sample Size	1,200	444	396	360	1,200	538	517	146	1,200	399	407	325	68	1,114	552	516	47
Total positively Column %	11%	14% B	8%	10%	11%	14% EF	8%	7%	11%	13%	10%	9%	9%	11%	15% L	7%	9%
Very positively Column %	5%	7%	5%	5%	5%	7%	5%	4%	5%	6%	5%	4%	8%	5%	7% L	3%	5%
Somewhat positively Column %	5%	7% B	3%	5%	5%	7% E	4%	3%	5%	6% J	5%	6%	1%	6%	7% L	4%	3%
No real effect Column %	7%	9% B	5%	6%	7%	9% E	4%	8%	7%	8% I	7% I	4%	7%	7%	10% L	4%	7%
Somewhat negatively Column %	21%	31% BC	12%	20% B	21%	31% EF	11%	20% E	21%	33% HIJ	18% I	12%	12%	22%	33% LM	12%	10%
Very negatively Column %	59%	41%	74% AC	63% A	59%	42%	75% DF	62% D	59%	40%	64% G	73% GH	71% G	57%	38%	76% K	75% K
Total negatively Column %	80%	72%	86% A	83% A	80%	73%	87% D	82% D	80%	73%	82% G	85% G	83%	79%	71%	88% K	84%
I'm not sure Column %	3%	5% BC		1%	3%	5% E	1%	2%	3%	6% HI	1%	2%	2%	3%	4% L	1%	0%

^{*} Denotes variable with statistically significant findings

Significant difference within groups: ABCDEFGHIJKLM

Do you personally care that the federal government is currently shut down? *

		General ink of yo [ROT	urself a		P	arty wit	h Leanei	rs		1	deology	1		for i	allot: Wh n the 20 ase: Vote	24 electi	ion?
	Total	Republ ican A		Indep endent /Other C	Total	ican/L ean	Democ rat/Le an Democ rat E	All Others F	Total	Conser vative G	Moder ate H	Liberal I	Other J	Total	Donald Trump K	Kamal a Harris L	Other M
Sample Size	1,200	444	396	360	1,200	538	517	146	1,200	399	407	325	68	1,114	552	516	47
Total who care Column %	85%	80%	92% AC	82%	85%	78%	92% DF	82%	85%	75%	87% G	93% GH	87% G	85%	78%	92% KM	82%
Yes, I care a lot Column %	54%	44%	67% AC	51% A	54%	42%	66% DF	52% D	54%	41%	56% G	67% GHJ	52%	52%	39%	66% K	55% K
I care somewhat Column %	31%	36% B	25%	30%	31%	36% E	26%	30%	31%	34% I	31%	26%	35%	32%	38% L	26%	27%
I don't really care Column %	10%	13% B	3%	13% B	10%	14% E	5%	12% E	10%	15% HI	9% I	4%	11% I	10%	15% L	4%	14% L
I don't care at all Column %	4%	5% B	2%	4%	4%	6% EF	1%	2%	4%	8% HIJ	2%	1%	0%	4%	6% L	1%	1%
Total who don't care Column %	13%	18% B	5%	17% B	13%	20% E	6%	14% E	13%	23% HIJ	11% I	5%	11%	13%	21% L	5%	15% L
I'm not sure Column %	2%	2%	3%	2%	2%	1%	2%	4%	2%	2%	2%	2%	2%	2%	1%	3%	3%

^{*} Denotes variable with statistically significant findings

In the 2026 season, Major League Baseball (MLB) will begin using an Automatic Ball-Strike Challenge System (ABS), which uses technology to review umpire calls. Do you think teams should be allowed to challenge an umpire's ball-or-strike call using this system during games? *

		General ink of yo [ROT			P	arty wit	h Leanei	rs]	[deolog ₎	,		for i	allot: Wi n the 20 ase: Vote	24 elect	ion?
	Total	ican		Indep endent /Other C	Total	ican/L ean Republ ican	Democ rat/Le an Democ rat E	All Others	Total	Conser vative G		Liberal I	Other J	Total	Donald Trump K	Kamal a Harris L	Other M
Sample Size	1,200	444	396	360	1,200	538	517	146	1,200	399	407	325	68	1,114	552	516	47
Yes, teams should be able to challenge calls using the system Column %	56%	60% B	52%	56%	56%	61% E	53%	52%	56%	59% J	55%	57% J	44%	58%	62% L	53%	56%
No, teams should not be able to challenge calls Column %	13%	15%	13%	12%	13%	14%	13%	11%	13%	15%	12%	14%	12%	13%	14%	12%	6%
I'm not sure Column %	19%	15%	23% A	20%	19%	15%	22% D	24% D	19%	16%	23% G	17%	21%	18%	15%	21% K	30% K
I don't follow baseball Column %	12%	11%	12%	12%	12%	10%	12%	13%	12%	11%	10%	12%	23% GHI	11%	9%	13% K	8%

^{*} Denotes variable with statistically significant findings

Significant difference within groups: ABDEGHIJKL

Do you approve or disapprove of President Trump and Robert F. Kennedy Jr.'s "Make America Healthy Again" platform? *

		Generall ink of yo [ROT	úrself a		P	arty wit	h Leanei	·s]	[deolog _]	<i>'</i>		for i	allot: Wi n the 20 ase: Vote	24 elect	ion?
	Total	Republ ican A		Indep endent /Other C	Total	ican/L ean	Democ rat/Le an Democ rat E	All Others F	Total	Conser vative G		Liberal I	Other J	Total	Donald Trump K	Kamal a Harris L	Other M
Sample Size	1,200	444	396	360	1,200	538	517	146	1,200	399	407	325	68	1,114	552	516	47
Total approve Column %	45%	79% BC	17%	35% B	45%	78% EF	16%	29% E	45%	79% HIJ	36% I	19%	34% I	48%	81% LM	14%	24%
Strongly approve Column %	24%	47% BC	7%	13% B	24%	45% EF	6%	9%	24%	49% HIJ	12%	9%	11%	25%	45% LM	5%	13% L
Somewhat approve Column %	22%	32% BC	10%	22% B	22%	34% EF	10%	20% E	22%	30% HI	23% I	10%	23% I	22%	36% LM	8%	11%
Somewhat disapprove Column %	11%	9%	11%	15% A	11%	9%	12%	17% D	11%	8%	14% G	10%	24% GHI	12%	10%	11%	34% KL
Strongly disapprove Column %	34%	6%	66% AC	36% A	34%	6%	66% DF	28% D	34%	9%	39% GJ	64% GHJ	14%	34%	4%	67% KM	25% K
Total disapprove Column %	46%	15%	76% AC	51% A	46%	16%	78% DF	45% D	46%	17%	53% GJ	74% GHJ	39% G	45%	14%	78% KM	59% K
I'm not sure Column %	9%	6%	7%	14% AB	9%	6%	7%	27% DE	9%	4%	11% G	7%	27% GHI	7%	5%	8%	17% KL

^{*} Denotes variable with statistically significant findings

Significant difference within groups: ABCDEFGHIJKLM

Do you believe the government should decide which food ingredients or additives require warning labels? *

		General ink of yo [ROT	urself a		P	arty wit	h Leanei	rs		1	[deolog ₎	,		for i	allot: Wh n the 20 ase: Vote	24 elect	ion?
	Total	ican		Indep endent /Other C	Total	ican/L ean	Democ rat/Le an Democ rat E		Total	Conser vative G		Liberal I	Other J	Total	Donald Trump K	Kamal a Harris L	Other M
Sample Size	1,200	444	396	360	1,200	538	517	146	1,200	399	407	325	68	1,114	552	516	47
Yes, the government should determine which ingredients require warning labels Column %	64%	73% BC	59%	57%	64%	71% EF	59%	51%	64%	75% HIJ	55% J	65% HJ	42%	65%	71% LM	60%	52%
No, companies should decide which ingredients to warn consumers about Column %	17%	14%	20% A	19%	17%	15%	20% D	16%	17%	10%	20% G	19% G	29% G	17%	14%	20% K	21%
Neither, consumers should be responsible for researching what they eat Column %		7%	11% A	14% A	10%	7%	11% D	19% DE	10%	8%	14% GI	7%	15%	9%	8%	9%	21% KL
I'm not sure Column %	9%	6%	10% A	10% A	9%	7%	10%	14% D	9%	7%	10%	8%	15% G	9%	7%	11% K	6%

^{*} Denotes variable with statistically significant findings

Significant difference within groups: ABCDEFGHIJKLM

Who do you think should be primarily responsible for determining the safety of food ingredients and deciding whether warnings should be included on packaging? *

	Party: you th	General ink of yo [ROT	úrself a	ing, do s a?	P	arty witl	h Leanei	·s		1	deology	<i>'</i>		for i	allot: Wh n the 20 ase: Vote	24 elect	ion?
	Total	ican		Indep endent /Other C	Total	ican/L ean Republ ican	Democ rat/Le an Democ rat E	All Others F	Total	Conser vative G	Moder ate H	Liberal I	Other J	Total	Donald Trump K	Kamal a Harris L	Other M
Sample Size	1,200	444	396	360	1,200	538	517	146	1,200	399	407	325	68	1,114	552	516	47
The U.S. Food and Drug Administration (FDA) Column %	72%	69%	74%	75% A	72%	69%	76% D	75%	72%	73%	71%	77% J	63%	72%	69%	77% K	68%
Food companies Column %	10%	14% C	10%	7%	10%	12% E	8%	10%	10%	10%	12%	8%	15%	10%	11%	9%	6%
State governments Column %	6%	6%	7% C	4%	6%	6% F	6% F	1%	6%	6%	5%	7%	8%	6%	8% L	4%	9%
Consumers themselves Column %	4%	4%	2%	6% B	4%	5% E	3%	7% E	4%	5%	5%	3%	1%	4%	5%	3%	6%
Local governments Column %	3%	2%	2%	4%	3%	2%	3%	4%	3%	2%	4%	3%	0%	3%	2%	3%	9% K
I'm not sure Column %	5%	5%	5%	4%	5%	5%	4%	4%	5%	5%	4%	3%	13% GHI	4%	5%	4%	1%

^{*} Denotes variable with statistically significant findings

Significant difference within groups: ABCDEFGHIJKL

Do you currently have any school-aged children enrolled in public school? *

		ink of yo	ly speak ourself a 'ATE]		P	arty witl	h Leanei	rs]	deology	,		for i	allot: Wh n the 20 nse: Vote	24 elećti	ion?
	Total	Republ ican A	_	/Other	Total	ican/L ean Republ ican	Democ rat/Le an Democ rat E	All Others	Total	Conser vative G		Liberal I	Other J	Total	Donald Trump K	Kamal a Harris L	Other M
Sample Size	1,200	444	396	360	1,200	538	517	146	1,200	399	407	325	68	1,114	552	516	47
Yes Column %	30%	30%	29%	31%	30%	31%	27%	35%	30%	27%	32%	29%	35%	30%	33% L	27%	33%
No Column %	70%	70%	71%	69%	70%	69%	73%	65%	70%	73%	68%	71%	65%	70%	67%	73% K	67%

^{*} Denotes variable with statistically significant findings

Significant difference within groups: KL

Are you now employed full-time, part-time, self-employed, or not employed? *

		General ink of yo [ROT			P	arty wit	h Leanei	rs		1	deology	7		for i	allot: Wh n the 20 ase: Vote	24 elect	ion?
	Total	ican		Indep endent /Other C	Total	ican/L ean Republ ican	Democ rat/Le an Democ rat E	All Others	Total	Conser vative G		Liberal I	Other J	Total	Donald Trump K	Kamal a Harris L	Other M
Sample Size	1,200	444	396	360	1,200	538	517	146	1,200	399	407	325	68	1,114	552	516	47
Full-time Column %	46%	45%	45%	49%	46%	48%	45%	46%	46%	45%	45%	49%	47%	47%	49% M	46%	33%
Part-time Column %	12%	11%	12%	13%	12%	12%	13%	10%	12%	10%	13%	12%	18%	12%	11%	11%	15%
Self-employed Column %	8%	7%	7%	10%	8%	6%	7%	14% DE	8%	8%	8%	7%	3%	8%	8%	8%	13%
Not employed Column %	13%	14%	11%	13%	13%	12%	13%	15%	13%	10%	14%	12%	20% G	11%	11%	11%	26% KL
Retired Column %	21%	23% C			21%	22%	22%	15%	21%	26% HIJ	20% J	20% J	10%	22%	21%	24% M	10%
Don't know Column %	0%	0%	1%	0%	0%	0%	1%	0%	0%	0%	0%	0%	2%	0%	0%	0%	3%

^{*} Denotes variable with statistically significant findings

Which of the following best describes your current work arrangement? [Base: Employed Parents of School-Aged Children] *

		General ink of yo [ROT			P	arty wit	h Leanei	rs		1	deology	T		for i	allot: Wh n the 20 ase: Vote	24 elect	ion?
	Total	ican		Indep endent /Other C	Total	ican/L ean Republ ican	Democ rat/Le an Democ rat E		Total	Conser vative G		Liberal I	Other J	Total	Donald Trump K	Kamal a Harris L	Other M
Sample Size	295	105	93	98	295	135	115	45	295	95	103	78	19	283	156	115	12
In-person (primarily at a workplace or office) Column %	57%	54%	55%	63%	57%	57%	55%	64%	57%	54%	59%	52%	89% GHI	57%	56%	55%	79%
Hybrid (some days in- person, some days remote) Column %	29%	31%	33%	23%	29%	27%	32%	27%	29%	25% J	32% J	36% J	0%	29%	28%	32%	21%
Fully remote (working from home or another location full-time) Column %	13%	13%	12%	12%	13%	13%	13%	9%	13%	20% HJ	9%	11%	0%	13%	14%	13%	0%
Not applicable (no fixed workplace) Column %	1%	1%	0%	2%	1%	2%	0%	0%	1%	1%	0%	0%	11% HI	1%	2%	0%	0%

^{*} Denotes variable with statistically significant findings

Significant difference within groups: GHIJ

On average, how many hours do you work per week? [Base: Employed Parents of School-Aged Children] *

		ink of yo	ly speak ourself a 'ATE]		P	arty wit	h Leanei	rs		1	deology	<i>'</i>		for i	allot: Wh n the 20 nse: Vote	24 elect	ion?
	Total	ican	Democ rat B	/Other	Total	ican/L ean Republ ican	Democ rat/Le an Democ rat E	All Others	Total	Conser vative G		Liberal I	Other J	Total	Donald Trump K	Kamal a Harris L	Other M
Sample Size	295	105	93	98	295	135	115	45	295	95	103	78	19	283	156	115	12
Less than 20 hours Column %	5%	5%	3%	6%	5%	7%	3%	5%	5%	5%	4%	4%	10%	5%	6%	2%	6%
20 to 29 hours Column %	12%	17%	10%	10%	12%	16% F	12%	4%	12%	16%	12%	10%	3%	11%	14% L	6%	24%
30 to 39 hours Column %	24%	28%	21%	23%	24%	25%	24%	23%	24%	22%	20%	31%	28%	24%	27%	20%	28%
40 hours or more Column %	58%	49%	66% A	61%	58%	52%	61%	68%	58%	56%	63%	55%	59%	59%	52%	71% KM	43%

Significant difference within groups: AFKLM

What type of vacation policy best describes your current work situation? [Base: Employed Parents of School-Aged Children] *

	Party: you th	Generall ink of yo [ROT	ourself a	ing, do is a?	P	arty witl	h Leanei	·s		1	deology	1		for i	allot: Wh n the 20 nse: Vote	24 elect	ion?
	Total	ican		Indep endent /Other C	Total	ican/L ean Republ ican	Democ rat/Le an Democ rat E	All Others F	Total	Conser vative G		Liberal I	Other J	Total	Donald Trump K	Kamal a Harris L	Other M
Sample Size	295	105	93	98	295	135	115	45	295	95	103	78	19	283	156	115	12
Fixed number of paid vacation days (e.g., 10 or 15 days per year) Column %	44%	44%	52% C	37%	44%	39%	54% DF	35%	44%	46%	38%	49%	45%	44%	48% M	42% M	9%
Accrual system (earn vacation over time based on hours or tenure) Column %		40% B	26%	35%	34%	40% E	26%	39%	34%	31%	40%	30%	34%	34%	33%	35%	40%
No vacation flexibility (e.g., such as teachers whose vacation is limited to specific months and/or weeks) Column %		5%	8%	9%	7%	7%	8%	5%	7%	6%	7%	10%	7%	8%	5%	8%	40% KL
Unlimited vacation (no formal limit on vacation days) Column %		6%	7%	8%	7%	7%	5%	12%	7%	9%	6%	8%	0%	7%	6%	8%	5%
Not eligible for paid vacation Column %	7%	5%	7%	11%	7%	8%	6%	10%	7%	9%	9%	3%	13%	7%	7%	7%	6%

^{*} Denotes variable with statistically significant findings

Significant difference within groups: BCDEFKLM

Do you ever face challenges aligning your vacation time with school or childcare schedules? [Base: Employed Parents of School-Aged Children] *

		General ink of yo [ROT			P	arty wit	h Leanei	rs]	[deolog _]	<i>'</i>		for i	allot: Wh n the 20 ase: Vote	24 elect	ion?
	Total	Republ ican A		Indep endent /Other C	Total	ican/L ean Republ ican	Democ rat/Le an Democ rat E	All Others	Total	Conser vative G		Liberal I	Other J	Total	Donald Trump K	Kamal a Harris L	Other M
Sample Size	295	105	93	98	295	135	115	45	295	95	103	78	19	283	156	115	12
Yes, frequently Column %	22%	20%	27%	20%	22%	20%	27%	16%	22%	21%	15%	37% GHJ	7%	21%	18%	26%	15%
Occasionally Column %	42%	47%	36%	42%	42%	48% E	36%	37%	42%	44% J	53% IJ	31%	17%	43%	48%	37%	36%
Rarely Column %	20%	20%	18%	21%	20%	20%	20%	20%	20%	19%	16%	16%	61% GHI	20%	20%	19%	25%
Never Column %	16%	12%	19%	16%	16%	12%	17%	25% D	16%	16%	16%	16%	11%	16%	14%	17%	24%
Not applicable (I do not have school-age children or dependents) Column %	0%	0%	0%	1%	0%	1%	0%	2%	0%	0%	1%	0%	4%	0%	0%	1%	0%

^{*} Denotes variable with statistically significant findings

Significant difference within groups: DEGHIJ

Have you ever taken your child or children out of school for a family vacation or trip because the school schedule didn't align with your available vacation time? [Base: Employed Parents of School-Aged Children Who Face Challenges Aligning Vacation Time] *

		General ink of yo [ROT			P	arty wit	h Leane	rs]	[deolog ₎	<i>'</i>		for i	allot: Wh n the 20 ase: Vote	24 elect	ion?
	Total	ican		Indep endent /Other C	Total	ican/L ean Republ ican	Democ rat/Le an Democ rat E	All Others	Total	Conser vative G		Liberal	Other J	Total	Donald Trump K	Kamal a Harris L	Other M
Sample Size	188	70	58	60	188	92	72	24	188	61	69	53	5	182	103	73	6
Yes, more than once Column %	39%	40%	42%	36%	39%	39%	43%	32%	39%	38%	34%	49%	19%	39%	41%	36%	29%
Yes, once Column %	31%	33%	31%	29%	31%	35% F	32%	14%	31%	32%	28%	34%	28%	32%	32%	30%	38%
No, but I've considered it Column %	17%	12%	16%	24%	17%	12%	17%	38% DE	17%	16%	26% I	8%	0%	17%	14%	23%	0%
No, never Column %	12%	14%	11%	11%	12%	14%	9%	16%	12%	14%	12%	8%	53%	13%	13%	10%	32%
I'm not sure Column %	0%	0%	0%	0%	0%	0%	0%	0%	0%	0%	0%	0%	0%	0%	0%	0%	0%

^{*} Denotes variable with statistically significant findings

Significant difference within groups: DEFI

If a small microschool (with 25 or fewer students) opened in your neighborhood — for example, in a nearby home, church, or office building — would you support or oppose it, assuming it followed basic rules for parking, safety, and noise? *

		General ink of yo [ROT	ourself a		P	arty wit	h Leanei	rs		1	deology	<i>'</i>		for i	allot: Wh n the 20 ase: Vote	24 elećti	ion?
	Total	Republ ican A		Indep endent /Other C	Total	ican/L ean Republ ican	Democ rat/Le an Democ rat E	All Others F	Total	Conser vative G	Moder ate H	Liberal I	Other J	Total	Donald Trump K	Kamal a Harris L	Other M
Sample Size	1,200	444	396	360	1,200	538	517	146	1,200	399	407	325	68	1,114	552	516	47
Total support Column %	75%	80% B	70%	76%	75%	80% EF	71%	71%	75%	79% IJ	76%	73%	65%	76%	79% L	73%	68%
Strongly support Column %	32%	35% C	32%	28%	32%	35% F	31%	24%	32%	35%	29%	32%	32%	32%	33%	31%	33%
Somewhat support Column %		45%	38%	48% B	43%	45%	40%	48%	43%	44%	46% J	41%	32%	44%	46%	42%	34%
Somewhat oppose Column %	7%	6%	8%	8%	7%	6%	8%	12% D	7%	5%	8%	8%	12% G	7%	6%	8%	13% K
Strongly oppose Column %	4%	4%	5% C	2%	4%	3%	5% F	1%	4%	4%	3%	4%	2%	4%	4%	4%	1%
Total oppose Column %	11%	10%	13%	11%	11%	9%	12%	13%	11%	10%	11%	13%	14%	11%	9%	12%	14%
I'm not sure Column %	13%	10%	17% A	14%	13%	10%	16% D	16%	13%	11%	14%	15%	21% G	13%	11%	15%	18%

^{*} Denotes variable with statistically significant findings

Significant difference within groups: ABCDEFGIJKL

In today's world, how important do you think a college degree is for someone to succeed in their career? *

		Generall ink of yo [ROT	urself a		P	arty wit	h Leanei	rs]	deology	,		for i	allot: Wh n the 20 ase: Vote	24 elect	ion?
	Total	Republ ican A		Indep endent /Other C	Total	ican/L ean Republ ican	Democ rat/Le an Democ rat E	All Others F	Total	Conser vative G	Moder ate H	Liberal I	Other J	Total	Donald Trump K	Kamal a Harris L	Other M
Sample Size	1,200	444	396	360	1,200	538	517	146	1,200	399	407	325	68	1,114	552	516	47
Total important Column %	67%	62%	76% AC	64%	67%	61%	76% DF	58%	67%	58%	67% G	79% GHJ	58%	67%	59%	76% KM	51%
Extremely important Column %	23%	22% C	30% AC	15%	23%	20% F	28% DF	12%	23%	18%	22%	30% GH	20%	23%	19%	29% KM	14%
Somewhat important Column %	44%	40%	45%	49% A	44%	41%	47% D	45%	44%	40%	45%	49% G	38%	44%	40%	48% K	37%
Not very important Column %	23%	28% B	13%	27% B	23%	29% E	14%	31% E	23%	30% I	24% I	12%	27% I	24%	31% L	15%	40% L
Not important at all Column %	7%	8%	7%	6%	7%	8%	7%	6%	7%	9% H	5%	6%	10%	7%	8%	6%	9%
Total not important Column %	30%	36% B	21%	33% B	30%	37% E	21%	37% E	30%	39% HI	30% I	18%	37% I	30%	38% L	20%	48% L
I'm not sure Column %	3%	2%	3%	4%	3%	2%	3%	6% D	3%	3%	3%	2%	6%	3%	2%	3%	1%

^{*} Denotes variable with statistically significant findings

States generally require people in certain jobs, such as electricians, makeup artists, or preschool teachers, to obtain a license to work. Who do you think should handle the licensing process? *

		General ink of yo [ROT			P	arty wit	h Leanei	rs		1	[deolog _]	<i>'</i>		for i	allot: Wh n the 20 nse: Vote	24 electi	ion?
	Total	ican	Democ rat B	Indep endent /Other C	Total	ican/L ean	Democ rat	All Others F	Total	Conser vative G		Liberal I	Other J	Total	Donald Trump K	Kamal a Harris L	Other M
Sample Size	1,200	444	396	360	1,200	538	517	146	1,200	399	407	325	68	1,114	552	516	47
The state government (through licensing boards) Column %	38%	37%	41%	35%	38%	35%	42% DF	31%	38%	34%	37% J	46% GHJ	23%	38%	36%	41%	41%
The industry itself (through associations or competency tests) Column %	30%	32%	27%	31%	30%	32% E	26%	37% E	30%	31% I	33% I	24%	32%	30%	33%	27%	23%
An independent third- party expert Column %	6%	5%	6%	8%	6%	6%	6%	9%	6%	5%	7%	7%	10%	6%	5%	8% K	3%
A combination of government and industry Column %	17%	17%	16%	19%	17%	18%	17%	16%	17%	21% H	14%	17%	19%	18%	18%	17%	26%
I don't think a license is necessary Column %	3%	3%	3%	2%	3%	2%	3%	2%	3%	3%	3%	1%	6%	2%	2%	2%	6%
I'm not sure Column %	6%	6%	6%	5%	6%	6%	6%	6%	6%	6%	7%	4%	11% I	6%	6%	5%	2%

^{*} Denotes variable with statistically significant findings

Significant difference within groups: DEFGHIJK

Nearly 75% of Americans say they are dissatisfied with the public education system. What do you object to most about today's public education system, if anything? *

		Generall ink of yo [ROT	úrself a		P	arty wit	h Leanei	rs		1	[deology	,		for i	allot: Wi n the 20 ase: Vote	24 elect	ion?
	Total	Republ ican A		Indep endent /Other C	Total	ican/L ean	Democ rat/Le an Democ rat E	All Others F	Total	Conser vative G		Liberal I	Other J	Total	Donald Trump K	Kamal a Harris L	Other M
Sample Size	1,200	444	396	360	1,200	538	517	146	1,200	399	407	325	68	1,114	552	516	47
Declining academic standards Column %	21%	17%	24% A	22%	21%	17%	24% D	23%	21%	18%	21%	26% GJ	14%	21%	18%	24% K	23%
Lack of focus on real- world skills Column %	19%	20%	18%	19%	19%	20%	18%	22%	19%	18%	20%	18%	27%	19%	21%	17%	29% L
Unsafe environment (e.g., violence, bullying, security) Column %	16%	12%	21% A	16%	16%	12%	21% D	17%	16%	12%	19% G	18% G	15%	16%	11%	21% K	10%
Political bias or indoctrination Column %	15%	22% BC	9%	14% B	15%	22% EF	10%	7%	15%	26% HIJ	8%	13% HJ	3%	16%	21% LM	11%	5%
Unwholesome environment (e.g., poor behavior, moral or social atmosphere) Column %	9%	12% B	6%	11% B	9%	12% E	7%	10%	9%	10%	10%	6%	18% GHI	10%	11% L	7%	19% L
Too much screen time Column %	8%	8%	10%	6%	8%	8%	9%	5%	8%	7%	9%	8%	12%	8%	8%	8%	8%
Not enough emphasis on personal values Column %	4%	5% B	2%	4%	4%	5% E	2%	8% E	4%	5%	4%	2%	3%	4%	5%	3%	5%
Other (please specify) Column %	2%	1%	2%	2%	2%	1%	2%	2%	2%	1%	2%	2%	4%	2%	1%	3%	3%
I have no concerns Column %	5%	3%	8% A	5%	5%	3%	7% D	6%	5%	4%	6%	6%	2%	5%	4%	6%	0%

^{*} Denotes variable with statistically significant findings

Significant difference within groups: ABCDEFGHIJKLM

Have you ever purchased books, videos, or other lessons to supplement what your child is learning in school? [Base: School age children] *

		ink of yo	ly speak ourself a 'ATE]		P	arty wit	h Leane	rs		j	[deolog _]	y		for i	allot: Wi n the 20 nse: Vote	24 electi	ion?
	Total	ican	Democ rat B	Indep endent /Other C	Total	ican/L ean Republ ican	Democ rat/Le an Democ rat E	All Others	Total	Conser vative G		Liberal	Other J	Total	Donald Trump K	Kamal a Harris L	Other M
Sample Size	358	133	115	110	358	167	141	51	358	108	132	95	24	334	181	137	15
Yes, often Column %	29%	29%	32%	25%	29%	32%	29%	20%	29%	29%	25%	33%	32%	30%	31%	29%	29%
Yes, occasionally Column %	48%	46%	46%	53%	48%	44%	51%	51%	48%	41%	52%	53%	37%	48%	46%	52%	34%
Rarely Column %	14%	15%	9%	16%	14%	15%	9%	22% E	14%	14%	17%	9%	13%	14%	15%	11%	28%
Never Column %	10%	10%	13%	6%	10%	9%	11%	7%	10%	15% HT	7%	5%	18%	8%	8%	8%	8%

^{*} Denotes variable with statistically significant findings

Significant difference within groups: EHI

Would you say the values taught in public schools today are overall consistent or in conflict with your family's values? *

		Generall ink of yo [ROT	urself a		P	arty wit	h Leanei	rs]	deology	,		for i	allot: Wh n the 20 ise: Vote	24 elećti	ion?
	Total	Republ ican A		Indep endent /Other C	Total	ican/L ean	Democ rat/Le an Democ rat E	All Others F	Total	Conser vative G		Liberal I	Other J	Total	Donald Trump K	Kamal a Harris L	Other M
Sample Size	1,200	444	396	360	1,200	538	517	146	1,200	399	407	325	68	1,114	552	516	47
Total consistent Column %		37%	54% AC	40%	43%	35%	53% DF	40%	43%	33%	46% GJ	57% GHJ	22%	45%	36%	55% KM	33%
Very consistent Column %	10%	9%	14% AC	6%	10%	7%	13% DF	7%	10%	9% J	9% J	12% J	1%	10%	7%	14% KM	1%
Somewhat consistent Column %		29%	40% A	33%	34%	28%	40% D	34%	34%	24%	37% GJ	45% GHJ	21%	35%	28%	41% K	32%
Somewhat in conflict Column %		31% B	21%	31% B	28%	33% E	22%	28%	28%	29% I	28% I	21%	47% GHI	27%	32% L	21%	33% L
Strongly in conflict Column %		22% BC	7%	13% B	14%	22% EF	7%	12% E	14%	28% HIJ	8%	5%	11%	14%	22% L	5%	21% L
Total in conflict Column %	42%	52% BC	28%	44% B	42%	55% EF	29%	40% E	42%	57% HI	37% I	26%	58% HI	41%	54% L	26%	55% L
I'm not sure Column %	15%	10%	18% A	16% A	15%	10%	18% D	19% D	15%	10%	17% G	17% G	20% G	15%	10%	19% K	13%

^{*} Denotes variable with statistically significant findings

Do you believe colleges and universities provide enough guidance and counseling for students before they declare a major or choose a career? *

		ink of yo	ly speak ourself a 'ATE]		P	arty wit	h Leanei	rs]	[deolog _]	<i>'</i>		for i	allot: Wh n the 20 ase: Vote	24 elect	ion?
	Total	Republ ican A	rat	Indep endent /Other C	Total	ican/L ean Republ ican		All Others	Total	Conser vative G		Liberal I	Other J	Total	Donald Trump K	Kamal a Harris L	Other M
Sample Size	1,200	444	396	360	1,200	538	517	146	1,200	399	407	325	68	1,114	552	516	47
Yes Column %	31%	31%	32%	29%	31%	30%	33%	25%	31%	24%	34% G	36% G	29%	31%	29%	32%	27%
No Column %	48%	52% B		47%	48%	52% E	44%	45%	48%	56% HI	44%	43%	45%	48%	51% L	45%	43%
I'm not sure Column %	21%	17%	24% A	24% A	21%	18%	23% D	30% D	21%	20%	22%	21%	27%	21%	19%	23%	30%

^{*} Denotes variable with statistically significant findings

Today, the average total cost of a four-year bachelor's degree is nearly \$150,000. Do you think that a bachelor's degree today is worth the cost? *

		General ink of yo [ROT			P	arty wit	h Leanei	rs]	[deolog _]	y		for i	allot: Wh n the 20 nse: Vote	24 elect	ion?
	Total	ican		/Other	Total	ican/L ean Republ ican	Democ rat/Le an Democ rat E	All Others	Total	Conser vative G		Liberal	Other J	Total	Donald Trump K	Kamal a Harris L	Other M
Sample Size	1,200	444	396	360	1,200	538	517	146	1,200	399	407	325	68	1,114	552	516	47
Yes Column %	14%	14%	15%	13%	14%	14%	15%	14%	14%	14%	12%	18% H	11%	15%	14%	15%	12%
Only for specific degrees (such as doctors, lawyers, etc.) Column %	43%	41%	43%	44%	43%	42%	44%	41%	43%	39%	47% G	41%	44%	43%	41%	44%	46%
No Column %	38%	39%	35%	39%	38%	39%	35%	40%	38%	43% H	33%	37%	37%	37%	40%	34%	37%
I'm not sure Column %	6%	6%	7% C	4%	6%	6%	6%	6%	6%	5%	8% GI	4%	8%	6%	5%	6%	6%

^{*} Denotes variable with statistically significant findings

Some education programs are "accredited," meaning they meet recognized academic standards and are approved by official agencies. Others are "unaccredited," meaning they are not formally approved but may offer faster or lower-cost job training. Which would you consider more valuable? *

		General ink of yo [ROT			P	arty witl	h Leanei	rs			Ideology	/		for i	allot: Wh n the 20 ase: Vote	24 elect	ion?
	Total	ican		Indep endent /Other C	Total	ican/L ean Republ ican	Democ rat/Le an Democ rat E	All Others F	Total	Conser vative G		Liberal I	Other J	Total	Donald Trump K	Kamal a Harris L	Other M
Sample Size	1,200	444	396	360	1,200	538	517	146	1,200	399	407	325	68	1,114	552	516	47
An accredited college degree with no guaranteed job Column %	27%	27%	28%	26%	27%	27%	28%	23%	27%	23%	28%	32% G	23%	27%	24%	30% K	22%
An unaccredited program that guarantees a well-paying job upon completion	57%	56%	57%	57%	57%	56%	59%	52%	57%	60% H	53%	56%	64%	57%	59%	56%	53%
I'm not sure Column %	16%	17%	15%	17%	16%	17%	13%	25% DE	16%	17%	19% I	12%	14%	16%	17%	14%	25% L

^{*} Denotes variable with statistically significant findings

Significant difference within groups: DEGHIKL

Generally speaking, do you think of yourself as a...? $\mbox{*}$

		ink of yo	ly speak ourself a 'ATE]		P	arty wit	h Leanei	rs]	Ideology	/		for i	allot: Wi n the 20 ise: Vote	24 elect	ion?
	Total	Republ ican A		Indep endent /Other C	Total	ican/L ean Republ ican	Democ rat	All Others	Total	Conser vative G		Liberal I	Other J	Total	Donald Trump K	Kamal a Harris L	Other M
Sample Size	1,200	444	396	360	1,200	538	517	146	1,200	399	407	325	68	1,114	552	516	47
Democrat Column %	33%	0%	100% AC	0%	33%	0%	77% DF	0%	33%	7%	28% GJ	74% GHJ	16% G	34%	3%	67% KM	14% K
Independent Column %	29%	0%	0%	96% AB	29%	17%	22% D	95% DE	29%	16%	46% GI	18%	53% GI	27%	24%	26%	79% KL
Republican Column %	37%	100% BC		0%	37%	83% EF	0%	0%	37%	76% HIJ	25% I		26% I	38%	72% LM	5%	4%
Something else Column %	1%	0%	0%	4% AB	1%	0%	1%	5% DE	1%	1%	1%	1%	4%	1%	1%	1%	3%

^{*} Denotes variable with statistically significant findings

Would you call yourself a... [Base: Republican] *

		ink of yo	ly speak ourself a 'ATE]		P	arty wit	h Leanei	rs]	[deolog _]	1		for i	allot: Wh n the 20 ase: Vote	24 elect	ion?
	Total	ican		/Other	Total	ican/L ean Republ ican		All Others	Total	Conser vative G		Liberal I	Other J	Total	Donald Trump K	Kamal a Harris L	Other M
Sample Size	444	444	-	-	444	444	-	-	444	305	101	21	18	426	399	25	2
Strong Republican Column %	64%	64%	-	-	64%	64%	-	-	64%	75% HJ	33%	90% HJ	15%	65%	68% L	25%	21%
Not a very strong Republican Column %	36%	36%	-	-	36%	36%	-	-	36%	25%	67% GI	10%	85% GI	35%	32%	75% K	79%

^{*} Denotes variable with statistically significant findings

Significant difference within groups: GHIJKL

Would you call yourself a... [Base: Democrat] *

		ink of yo	ly speak ourself a 'ATE]		P	arty witl	h Leanei	rs]	[deolog _]	1		for i	allot: Wh n the 20 nse: Vote	24 elect	ion?
	Total	ican		/Other	Total	ican/L ean Republ ican		All Others	Total	Conser vative G		Liberal I	Other J	Total	Donald Trump K	Kamal a Harris L	Other M
Sample Size	396	-	396	-	396	-	396	-	396	29	114	242	11	374	19	348	6
Strong Democrat Column %	69%	-	69%	-	69%	-	69%	-	69%	70%	52%	77% H	55%	71%	52%	73% K	39%
Not a very strong Democrat Column %	31%	-	31%	-	31%	-	31%	-	31%	30%	48% I	23%	45%	29%	48% L	27%	61%

^{*} Denotes variable with statistically significant findings

Significant difference within groups: HIKL

Do you think of yourself as... [Base: Independent or Other] *

		ink of yo	ly speak ourself a 'ATE]		P	arty wit	h Leanei	rs]	Ideology	/		for i	allot: Wh n the 20 nse: Vote	24 elect	ion?
	Total	ican		/Other	Total	ican/L ean Republ ican	Democ rat/Le an Democ rat E	All Others	Total	Conser vative G		Liberal I	Other J	Total	Donald Trump K	Kamal a Harris L	Other M
Sample Size	360	-	-	360	360	94	121	146	360	66	193	63	39	314	133	143	38
Closer to the Republican Party Column %	26%	-	-	26%	26%	100% EF	0%	0%	26%	75% HIJ	18% I	4%	20% I	28%	57% LM	5%	15% L
Closer to the Democratic Party Column %	34%	-	-	34%	34%	0%	100% DF	0%	34%	9%	29% G	74% GHJ	30% G	33%	6%	59% KM	31% K
Strictly an Independent Column %	40%	-	-	40%	40%	0%	0%	100% DE	40%	16%	53% GI	22%	50% GI	39%	36%	37%	54% KL

^{*} Denotes variable with statistically significant findings

Party with Leaners *

		ink of yo	ly speak ourself a 'ATE]		P	arty wit	h Leanei	rs]	[deology	<i>'</i>		for i	allot: Wh n the 20 nse: Vote	24 electi	ion?
	Total	Republ ican A		/Other	Total	ican/L ean Republ ican		All Others	Total	Conser vative G			Other J	Total	Donald Trump K	Kamal a Harris L	Other M
Sample Size	1,200	444	396	360	1,200	538	517	146	1,200	399	407	325	68	1,114	552	516	47
Republican/Lean Republican Column %	45%	100% BC	0%	26% B	45%	100% EF	0%	0%	45%	89% HIJ	33% I	7%	38% I	46%	86% LM	6%	17% L
Democrat/Lean Democrat Column %	43%	0%	100% AC	34% A	43%	0%	100% DF	0%	43%	9%	42% G	89% GHJ	34% G	43%	5%	84% KM	39% K
All Others Column %	12%	0%	0%	40% AB	12%	0%	0%	100% DE	12%	3%	25% GI	4%	29% GI	11%	9%	10%	45% KL

^{*} Denotes variable with statistically significant findings

Would you describe yourself as feeling "politically homeless" today—that is, you don't feel represented by either major party? *

	Party: you th	ink of yo	ly speak ourself a 'ATE]	ing, do s a?	P	arty wit	h Leanei	rs		1	[deolog ₎	<i>1</i>		for i	allot: Wh n the 20 nse: Vote	24 elect	ion?
	Total	ican	_	/Other	Total	ican/L ean Republ ican	Democ rat	All Others	Total	Conser vative G		Liberal I	Other J	Total	Donald Trump K	Kamal a Harris L	Other M
Sample Size	1,200	444	396	360	1,200	538	517	146	1,200	399	407	325	68	1,114	552	516	47
Yes Column %	40%	27%	36% A	60% AB	40%	32%	43% D		40%	28%	49% GI	39% G	58% GI	38%	31%	43% K	68% KL
No Column %	50%	64% BC		30%	50%	59% EF			50%	65% HIJ	37% J	53% HJ	20%	51%	59% LM	46% M	27%
I'm not sure Column %	10%	9%	13%	10%	10%	9%	11%	14%	10%	7%	14% GI	8%	22% GI	10%	10%	11%	5%

^{*} Denotes variable with statistically significant findings

If the 2024 presidential election were held again today, who would you vote for? *

		General ink of yo [ROT			P	arty wit	h Leanei	rs]	Ideology	<i>'</i>		for i	allot: Wi n the 20 ase: Vote	24 elećt	ion?
	Total	ican		Indep endent /Other C	Total	ican/L ean Republ ican	Democ rat		Total	Conser vative G		Liberal I	Other J	Total	Donald Trump K	Kamal a Harris L	Other M
Sample Size	1,200	444	396	360	1,200	538	517	146	1,200	399	407	325	68	1,114	552	516	47
Donald Trump Column %	43%	86% BC		32% B	43%	83% EF	4%	30% E	43%	81% HIJ	35% I	7%	32% I	45%	88% LM	2%	5%
Kamala Harris Column %	43%	7%	90% AC	37% A	43%	7%	84% DF	34% D	43%	10%	47% G	81% GHJ	37% G	44%	4%	91% KM	3%
Someone else Column %	10%	4%	6%	22% AB	10%	7%	10%	24% DE	10%	5%	14% G	10% G	20% GI	10%	6%	7%	86% KL
I would not vote Column %	4%	3% B		9% AB	4%	3%	2%	12% DE	4%	3%	5% I	2%	11% GHI	2%	2% L	0%	6% L

^{*} Denotes variable with statistically significant findings

2024 Ballot: Who did you vote for in the 2024 election? [Base: Voted in 2024] *

		General ink of yo [ROT			P	arty wit	h Leanei	rs]	[deolog ₎	,		for i	allot: Wh n the 20 se: Vote	24 electi	ion?
	Total	ican		Indep endent /Other C	Total	ican/L ean	Democ rat	All Others F	Total	vative	Moder ate H	Liberal I	Other J	Total	Donald Trump K	Kamal a Harris L	Other M
Sample Size	1,114	426	374	314	1,114	515	477	121	1,114	389	370	299	55	1,114	552	516	47
Donald Trump Column %	50%	94% BC	5%	42% B	50%	92% EF	6%	40% E	50%	88% HIJ	42% I	9%	48% I	50%	100% LM	0%	0%
Kamala Harris Column %	46%	6%	93% AC	45% A	46%	6%	90% DF	43% D	46%	10%	53% GJ	88% GHJ	31% G	46%	0%	100% KM	0%
Other Column %	4%	0%	2%	12% AB	4%	2%	4% D	17% DE	4%	1%	5% G	4%	21% GHI	4%	0%	0%	100% KL

^{*} Denotes variable with statistically significant findings

In the November 2024 election for Congress, did you vote for the Democratic candidate, a Republican candidate, or someone else in your district? *

		ink of yo	ly speak ourself a 'ATE]		P	arty wit	h Leanei	rs]	Ideology	y		for i	allot: Wh n the 20 nse: Vote	24 elećti	on?
	Total	ican		/Other	Total	ican/L ean Republ ican	Democ rat/Le an Democ rat E	All Others	Total	Conser vative G	ate	Liberal	Other J	Total	Donald Trump K	Kamal a Harris L	Other M
Sample Size	1,200	444	396	360	1,200	538	517	146	1,200	399	407	325	68	1,114	552	516	47
Republican candidate Column %	43%	90% BC		29% B	43%	87% EF	3%	19% E	43%	85% HIJ	32% I	7%	32% I	45%	87% LM	3%	19% L
Democrat candidate Column %		6%	88% AC	41% A	43%	6%	84% DF	35% D	43%	10%	47% G	83% GHJ	34% G	46%	6%	90% KM	22% K
Someone else Column %		1%	2% A	11% AB	4%	2%	3%	19% DE	4%	2%	7% GI	3%	9% GI	4%	4% L	1%	42% KL
I did not vote Column %		4%	7% A	20% AB	10%	5%	10% D	27% DE	10%	3%	14% GI	8% G	25% GHI	5%	3%	5% K	17% KL

^{*} Denotes variable with statistically significant findings

Thinking ahead to the 2028 Democratic primary election for President, if that election were held today and the following candidates were on the ballot, for whom would you vote? [Base: Democrat] *

	Party: you th	ink of yo	ly speak ourself a 'ATE]	ing, do s a?	P	arty witl	h Leanei	rs		3	deology	•		for i	allot: Wh n the 20 ise: Vote	24 elect	ion?
	Total	Republ ican A		Indep endent /Other C	Total	ean Republ ican	rat/Le an Democ	All Others F	Total	Conser vative G		Liberal I	Other J	Total	Donald Trump K	Kamal a Harris L	Other M
Sample Size	396	-	396	-	396	-	396	-	396	29	114	242	11	374	19	348	6
Kamala Harris, Former Vice President of the United States Column %	35%	-	35%	-	35%	-	35%	-	35%	59% I	40% I	29%	50%	35%	21%	36%	19%
Gavin Newsom, Governor of California Column %	23%	-	23%	-	23%	-	23%	-	23%	11%	17%	29% GHJ	9%	23%	13%	24%	34%
Pete Buttigieg, Former Secretary of Transportation Column %	7%	-	7%	-	7%	-	7%	-	7%	0%	8%	8%	10%	8%	0%	9%	0%
Alexandria Ocasio- Cortez (AOC), U.S. Representative from New York Column %	7%	-	7%	-	7%	-	7%	-	7%	0%	6%	9%	0%	8%	12%	7%	20%
Josh Shapiro, Governor of Pennsylvania Column %	5%	-	5%	-	5%	-	5%	-	5%	6%	4%	5%	3%	5%	5%	5%	0%
Cory Booker, Senator from New Jersey Column %	5%	-	5%	-	5%	-	5%	-	5%	6%	4%	6%	0%	6%	9%	5%	0%
Gretchen Whitmer, Governor of Michigan Column %	4%	-	4%	-	4%	-	4%	-	4%	0%	3%	5%	7%	4%	1%	4%	12%
Tim Walz, Governor of Minnesota Column %	3%	-	3%	-	3%	-	3%	-	3%	0%	5%	2%	0%	3%	0%	3%	0%

^{*} Denotes variable with statistically significant findings

Significant difference within groups: GHIJL

Thinking ahead to the 2028 Democratic primary election for President, if that election were held today and the following candidates were on the ballot, for whom would you vote? [Base: Democrat] *

		General ink of yo [ROT			P	arty wit	h Leane	rs		;	[deolog _]	<i>'</i>		for i	allot: Wh n the 20 nse: Vote	24 elect	ion?
	Total	ican		/Other	Total	ican/L ean Republ ican	Democ rat	All Others	Total	Conser vative G	ate	Liberal I	Other J	Total	Donald Trump K	Kamal a Harris L	Other M
Wes Moore, Governor of Maryland Column %	3%	-	3%	-	3%	-	3%	-	3%	7%	1%	4%	0%	3%	0%	3%	0%
Stephen A. Smith, Sports commentator and political commentator Column %	1%	-	1%	-	1%	-	1%	-	1%	4%	0%	1%	0%	1%	5%	1%	0%
Undecided Column %	6%	-	6%	-	6%	-	6%	-	6%	8%	12% I	3%	23% I	4%	34% L	2%	16%

^{*} Denotes variable with statistically significant findings

Thinking ahead to the 2028 Republican primary election for President, if that election were held today among the following candidates, for whom would you vote? [Base: Republican] *

	Party: you th	General ink of yo [ROT	ourself a	ing, do s a?	P	arty witl	h Leanei	rs]	ideology	<i>'</i>		for i	allot: Wi n the 20 ase: Vote	24 electi	ion?
	Total	ican	Democ rat B	Indep endent /Other C	Total	ican/L ean	Democ rat/Le an Democ rat E	All Others F	Total	Conser vative G	Moder	Liberal I	Other J	Total	Donald Trump	Kamal a Harris L	Other
Sample Size	444	444	-	-	444	444	-	-	444	305	101	21	18	426	399	25	2
JD Vance, Vice President of the United States and former U.S. Senator from Ohio Column %	34%	34%	-	-	34%	34%	-	-	34%	41% HIJ	22% I	3%	17%	35%	37% L	0%	0%
Donald Trump Jr., Businessman and political activist Column %	22%	22%	-	-	22%	22%	-	-	22%	20%	25%	41% G	31%	23%	25% L	0%	0%
Ron DeSantis, Governor of Florida Column %	12%	12%	-	-	12%	12%	-	-	12%	13%	11%	18%	4%	12%	12%	11%	0%
Robert F. Kennedy Jr., U.S. Secretary of Health and Human Services Column %	8%	8%	-	-	8%	8%	-	-	8%	8%	7%	0%	13%	8%	8%	0%	0%
Marco Rubio, U.S. Secretary of State and former U.S. Senator from Florida Column %	7%	7%	-	-	7%	7%	-	_	7%	9% H	3%	0%	3%	7%	8%	0%	17%
Nikki Haley, Former Governor of South Carolina and U.N. Ambassador Column %	5%	5%	-	-	5%	5%	-	-	5%	3%	11% G	2%	0%	5%	3%	34% K	21%

^{*} Denotes variable with statistically significant findings

Significant difference within groups: GHIJKL

Thinking ahead to the 2028 Republican primary election for President, if that election were held today among the following candidates, for whom would you vote? [Base: Republican] *

		General ink of yo [ROT			P	arty wit	h Leanei	rs		1	[deolog ₎	,		for i	allot: Wh n the 20 ase: Vote	24 elećt	ion?
	Total	ican	rat	Indep endent /Other C	Total	ican/L ean Republ ican	Democ rat/Le an Democ rat E	All Others	Total	Conser vative G		Liberal I	Other J	Total	Donald Trump K	Kamal a Harris L	Other M
Vivek Ramaswamy, Entrepreneur and former presidential candidate Column %	5%	5%	-	-	5%	5%	-	-	5%	4%	6%	11%	0%	5%	4%	21% K	0%
Undecided Column %	8%	8%	-	-	8%	8%	-	-	8%	2%	16% G	26% G	33% G	5%	3%	33% K	62% K

Significant difference within groups: GHIJKL

Who would you vote for if the 2028 presidential election were held today, and the candidates were: *

		General ink of yo [ROT	ourself a		P	arty wit	h Leane	rs		į	[deolog _]	<i>'</i>		for i	allot: Wi n the 20 ase: Vote	24 elect	ion?
	Total	ican		Indep endent /Other C	Total	ican/L ean Republ ican	Democ rat/Le an Democ rat E		Total	Conser vative G		Liberal I	Other J	Total	Donald Trump K	Kamal a Harris L	Other M
Sample Size	1,200	444	396	360	1,200	538	517	146	1,200	399	407	325	68	1,114	552	516	47
Gavin Newsom, (Democrat), Current Governor of California Column %	46%	9%	87% AC	45% A	46%	8%	86% DF	42% D	46%	11%	50% G	85% GHJ	41% G	47%	7%	89% KM	52% K
JD Vance (Republican), Current Vice President of the United States and former U.S. Senator from Ohio Column %	43%	84% BC		34% B	43%	84% EF	4%	25% E	43%	83% HIJ	34% I	7%	33% I	45%	85% LM	4%	18% L
Undecided Column %	12%	7%	9%	21% AB	12%	7%	10%	33% DE	12%	7%	16% GI	9%	26% GHI	9%	8%	7%	30% KL

^{*} Denotes variable with statistically significant findings

Who do you consider to be the current leader of the Democratic Party? *

		Generall ink of yo [ROT	úrself a		P	arty wit	h Leane	rs		1	[deology	,		for i	allot: Wh n the 20 nse: Vote	24 elect	ion?
	Total	ican		Indep endent /Other C	Total	ican/L ean Republ ican	Democ rat/Le an Democ rat E	All Others	Total	Conser vative G		Liberal I	Other J	Total	Donald Trump K	Kamal a Harris L	Other M
Sample Size	1,200	444	396	360	1,200	538	517	146	1,200	399	407	325	68	1,114	552	516	47
Gavin Newsom Column %	22%	17%	31% AC	16%	22%	17%	28% DF	15%	22%	14%	23% GJ	32% GHJ	9%	22%	16%	30% KM	8%
Kamala Harris Column %	19%	15%	29% AC	12%	19%	15% F	27% DF	7%	19%	18%	18%	22%	19%	19%	13% M	26% KM	3%
Alexandria Ocasio- Cortez (AOC) Column %	11%	9%	12%	12%	11%	10%	11%	11%	11%	10%	12%	12%	8%	12%	11%	13%	13%
Zohran Mamdani Column %	4%	5%	3%	4%	4%	5%	4%	5%	4%	3%	4%	6%	2%	4%	5%	3%	8%
Other (please specify) Column %	6%	7% B	3%	7% B	6%	7%	5%	5%	6%	9% HI	3%	5%	3%	6%	7%	4%	6%
I'm not sure Column %	39%	47% B	21%	48% B	39%	47% E	26%	56% DE	39%	47% I	40% I	23%	58% HI	37%	48% L	23%	63% L

^{*} Denotes variable with statistically significant findings

Thinking about your general approach to issues, do you consider yourself to be... *

		General ink of yo [ROT	úrself a		P	arty witl	h Leanei	rs		1	deology	<i>'</i>		for i	allot: Wi n the 20 nse: Vote	24 elect	ion?
	Total	ican	Democ rat B		Total	ican/L ean	Democ rat/Le an Democ rat E	All Others F	Total	Conser vative G	Moder ate H	Liberal I	Other J	Total	Donald Trump K	Kamal a Harris L	Other M
Sample Size	1,200	444	396	360	1,200	538	517	146	1,200	399	407	325	68	1,114	552	516	47
Very liberal Column %	12%	3%	26% AC	7% A	12%	3%	24% DF	3%	12%	0%	0%	44% GHJ	0%	12%	2%	22% KM	10% K
Somewhat liberal Column %	15%	2%	35% AC	10% A	15%	2%	31% DF	6% D	15%	0%	0%	56% GHJ	0%	15%	2%	29% KM	12% K
Moderate Column %	34%	23%	29% A	54% AB	34%	25%	33% D	70% DE	34%	0%	100% GIJ	0%	0%	33%	28%	38% K	42% K
Libertarian-leaning Column %	3%	2%	1%	5% AB	3%	3%	3%	2%	3%	0%	0%	0%	45% GHI	3%	3%	1%	18% KL
Somewhat conservative Column %	17%	32% BC	4%	14% B	17%	34% EF	4%	4%	17%	52% HIJ	0%	0%	0%	18%	32% LM	5%	4%
Very conservative Column %	16%	36% BC	4%	4%	16%	32% EF	3%	3%	16%	48% HIJ	0%	0%	0%	17%	31% LM	3%	6%
I'm not sure Column %	3%	2%	2%	6% AB	3%	2%	2%	11% DE	3%	0%	0%	0%	55% GHI	2%	2%	2%	7%

^{*} Denotes variable with statistically significant findings

Which of the following are you? \ast

		ink of yo	ly speak ourself a 'ATE]		P	arty wit	h Leanei	rs		1	[deolog _]	/		for i	allot: Wh n the 20 ise: Vote	24 electi	ion?
	Total	Republ ican A	_	/Other	Total	ican/L ean	Democ rat	All Others	Total	Conser vative G		Liberal	Other J	Total	Donald Trump K	Kamal a Harris L	Other M
Sample Size	1,200	444	396	360	1,200	538	517	146	1,200	399	407	325	68	1,114	552	516	47
Male Column %	48%	53% B	41%	50% B	48%	54% E	42%	45%	48%	53% HJ	45%	49% J	33%	50%	54% L	45%	55%
Female Column %	51%	47%	59% AC		51%	46%	57% D	53%	51%	47%	55% G	49%	67% GI	50%	46%	54% K	45%
Other/Non-binary Column %	1%	0%	0%	2% AB	1%	0%	1%	2% D	1%	0%	0%	2% GH	0%	0%	0%	1%	0%

^{*} Denotes variable with statistically significant findings

Which of the following best describes your race or ethnicity? *

		Generall ink of yo [ROT	ourself a		P	arty wit	h Leanei	rs		j	Ideology	Ī		for i	allot: Wh n the 20 nse: Vote	24 elect	ion?
	Total	ican		Indep endent /Other C	Total	ican/L ean	Democ rat/Le an Democ rat E	All Others	Total	Conser vative G		Liberal I	Other J	Total	Donald Trump K	Kamal a Harris L	Other M
Sample Size	1,200	444	396	360	1,200	538	517	146	1,200	399	407	325	68	1,114	552	516	47
White, non-Hispanic Column %	72%	84% BC	64%	65%	72%	83% EF	63%	61%	72%	84% HIJ	69% J	65%	55%	73%	81% L	65%	71%
Black or African American Column %	12%	5%	19% AC	14% A	12%	5%	18% D	18% D	12%	5%	14% G	17% G	19% G	12%	6%	19% KM	5%
Asian Column %	4%	3%	4%	6% A	4%	2%	5% D	7% D	4%	2%	4% G	6% G	3%	3%	3%	4%	7%
Hispanic Column %	10%	7%	12% A	11% A	10%	8%	12% D	12%	10%	6%	12% G	10%	21% GHI	10%	8%	10%	18% K
Other Column %	2%	1%	1%	3% B	2%	2%	1%	3%	2%	3%	1%	2%	0%	2%	2%	1%	0%
Prefer not to answer Column %	0%	0%	0%	1%	0%	0%	1%	0%	0%	0%	0%	1%	1%	0%	0%	1%	0%

^{*} Denotes variable with statistically significant findings

How many infants and children under 18 years of age live in your household today? *

			ly speak ourself a 'ATE]		P	arty wit	h Leanei	rs		1	deology	<i>'</i>		for i	allot: Wh n the 20 nse: Vote	24 elect	ion?
	Total	Republ ican A	rat	Indep endent /Other C	Total	ican/L ean Republ ican	Democ rat	All Others	Total	Conser vative G		Liberal I	Other J	Total	Donald Trump K	Kamal a Harris L	Other M
Sample Size	1,200	444	396	360	1,200	538	517	146	1,200	399	407	325	68	1,114	552	516	47
None Column %	66%	66%	68%	64%	66%	66%	68%	61%	66%	70% HJ	63%	68%	56%	67%	64%	70%	62%
1 to 2 Column %	27%	28%	28%	27%	27%	28%	28%	26%	27%	23%	30% G	29%	31%	27%	30%	25%	22%
3 or more Column %	6%	6%	4%	10% AB	6%	7%	4%	13% DE	6%	6%	8% I	3%	13% GI	6%	6%	5%	16% KL

^{*} Denotes variable with statistically significant findings

Which of the following best describes your household's total income in 2024 BEFORE taxes? *

			ly speak ourself a 'ATE]		Party with Leaners]	deology	,		2024 Ballot: Who did you vote for in the 2024 election? [Base: Voted in 2024]				
	Total	Republ ican A	Democ rat B	Indep endent /Other C	Total	ean Republ ican	rat/Le an Democ	All Others F	Total	Conser vative G		Liberal I	Other J	Total	Donald Trump K	Kamal a Harris L	Other M	
Sample Size	1,200	444	396	360	1,200	538	517	146	1,200	399	407	325	68	1,114	552	516	47	
< \$15,000 Column %	8%	6%	11% A	9%	8%	6%	10% D	13% D	8%	6%	13% GIJ	7%	5%	7%	6%	9%	9%	
\$15,000-\$24,999 Column %	8%	9%	7%	8%	8%	7%	7%	14% DE	8%	6%	9%	7%	14% G	8%	7%	8%	14%	
\$25,000-\$34,999 Column %	8%	7%	9%	8%	8%	7%	9%	7%	8%	7%	8%	8%	9%	8%	8%	8% M	1%	
\$35,000-\$49,999 Column %	12%	13%	12%	11%	12%	13%	11%	12%	12%	14%	10%	12%	14%	12%	12%	12%	10%	
\$50,000-\$74,999 Column %	17%	19%	16%	16%	17%	18%	17%	14%	17%	19%	17%	17%	10%	17%	19%	15%	20%	
\$75,000-\$99,999 Column %	13%	13%	13%	13%	13%	14%	12%	12%	13%	11%	14%	13%	13%	14%	15%	13%	10%	
\$100,000-124,999 Column %	10%	11%	9%	10%	10%	10%	10%	10%	10%	10%	8%	13% H	5%	10%	10%	11%	6%	
\$125,000-\$149,999 Column %	7%	6%	9%	6%	7%	6%	8%	6%	7%	8%	7%	7%	3%	7%	7%	7%	7%	
\$150,000-199,999 Column %	8%	11% BC	5%	7%	8%	12% EF	5%	6%	8%	12% HI	5%	7%	8%	8%	10%	7%	3%	
\$200,000 and over Column %	7%	3%	7% A	11% AB	7%	5%	9% D	6%	7%	6%	7%	8%	7%	7%	5%	8% K	19% KL	
I'm not sure Column %	2%	1%	2%	1%	2%	1%	2%	1%	2%	1%	1%	2%	10% GHI	1%	1%	2%	0%	

^{*} Denotes variable with statistically significant findings

Significant difference within groups: ABCDEFGHIJKLM

Which of the following best describes your current education level? *

		General ink of yo [ROT			P	arty wit	h Leanei	rs	Ideology						2024 Ballot: Who did you vote for in the 2024 election? [Base: Voted in 2024]				
	Total	ican		Indep endent /Other C	Total	Republ ican/L ean Republ ican	Democ rat/Le an Democ	All Others F	Total	Conser vative G	Moder	Liberal I	Other J	Total	Donald Trump K	Kamal a Harris L	Other		
Sample Size	1,200	444	396	360	1,200	538	517	146	1,200	399	407	325	68	1,114	552	516	47		
Some high school or less Column %	3%	2%	3%	4%	3%	2%	4%	5% D	3%	2%	4% G	4%	0%	2%	2%	2%	13% KL		
High school graduate Column %	31%	29%	32%	32%	31%	29%	31%	34%	31%	28%	34%	27%	49% GHI	30%	31%	30%	20%		
Associate degree (two-year post- secondary degree) Column %	10%	10%	9%	10%	10%	11%	9%	11%	10%	9%	11%	10%	8%	10%	10%	10%	9%		
Some college but no degree Column %	18%	20%	16%	17%	18%	19%	16%	20%	18%	21% H	15%	17%	23%	17%	20% L	15%	10%		
Bachelor's degree Column %	23%	25%	24%	20%	23%	25%	23%	17%	23%	27% J	22% J	22% J	6%	24%	24%	25%	18%		
Master's or professional degree Column %	13%	11%	13%	15%	13%	13%	14%	11%	13%	12%	11%	16% H	13%	14%	12%	14%	29% KL		
Doctoral degree Column %	2%	2%	2%	2%	2%	1%	2%	2%	2%	1%	2%	3% G	0%	2%	2%	3%	0%		
Prefer not to say Column %	0%	0%	0%	0%	0%	0%	0%	0%	0%	0%	0%	0%	2%	0%	0%	0%	0%		

^{*} Denotes variable with statistically significant findings

Significant difference within groups: DGHIJKL

What is your current marital status? *

		General ink of yo [ROT	ourself a		P	arty wit	h Leanei	rs	Ideology						2024 Ballot: Who did you vote for in the 2024 election? [Base: Voted in 2024]				
	Total	Republ ican A		Indep endent /Other C	Total	ican/L ean Republ ican	Democ rat/Le an Democ rat E	All Others	Total	Conser vative G	Moder ate H	Liberal I	Other J	Total	Donald Trump K	Kamal a Harris L	Other M		
Sample Size	1,200	444	396	360	1,200	538	517	146	1,200	399	407	325	68	1,114	552	516	47		
Married Column %	45%	55% BC		40%	45%	54% EF	39%	34%	45%	54% HI	40%	41%	44%	47%	55% LM	40%	40%		
Widowed Column %	4%	4%	6%	4%	4%	4%	5%	3%	4%	4%	5%	3%	9%	5%	4%	5%	9%		
Divorced Column %	13%	13%	12%	12%	13%	13%	11%	16%	13%	14%	14%	11%	7%	13%	13%	13%	11%		
Separated Column %	1%	1%	1%	1%	1%	1%	1%	2%	1%	1%	1%	0%	0%	1%	1%	1%	4%		
Never married Column %	29%	21%	32% A	35% A	29%	22%	34% D	38% D	29%	22%	31% G	35% G	33% G	27%	23%	33% K	25%		
Prefer not to say Column %	0%	1%	0%	1%	0%	0%	1%	0%	0%	0%	1%	1%	0%	1%	0%	1% K	0%		
Living with partner Column %	7%	5%	8%	8%	7%	5%	9% D	8%	7%	5%	8%	9% G	7%	6%	4%	8% K	11% K		

^{*} Denotes variable with statistically significant findings

Do you own or rent your home? *

	Party: Generally speaking, do you think of yourself as a? [ROTATE]				Party with Leaners]	[deolog _]	<i>'</i>	2024 Ballot: Who did you vote for in the 2024 election? [Base: Voted in 2024]				
	Total	Republ ican A	_	/Other	Total	ican/L ean	Democ rat/Le an Democ rat E	All Others	Total	Conser vative G		Liberal	Other J	Total	Donald Trump K	Kamal a Harris L	Other M
Sample Size	1,200	444	396	360	1,200	538	517	146	1,200	399	407	325	68	1,114	552	516	47
Own Column %	64%	70% BC		61%	64%	71% EF	59%	59%	64%	72% HIJ	62%	59%	53%	66%	70% L	63%	64%
Rent Column %	36%	30%	40% A	39% A	36%	29%	41% D		36%	28%	38% G	41% G	47% G	34%	30%	37% K	36%

^{*} Denotes variable with statistically significant findings

Thinking about your religion, are you... \ast

	Party: you th	General ink of yo [ROT	ly speak ourself a 'ATE]	ing, do s a?	Party with Leaners]	[deolog _]	<i>'</i>	2024 Ballot: Who did you vote for in the 2024 election? [Base: Voted in 2024]				
	Total	Republ ican A	Democ rat B	Indep endent /Other C	Total	ican/L ean Republ ican		All Others F	Total	Conser vative G		Liberal I	Other J	Total	Donald Trump K	Kamal a Harris L	Other M
Sample Size	1,200	444	396	360	1,200	538	517	146	1,200	399	407	325	68	1,114	552	516	47
Protestant Column %	28%	38% BC	23%	19%	28%	37% EF	22% F	12%	28%	37% HIJ	27% J	22% J	4%	28%	34% LM	23%	13%
Roman Catholic Column %	24%	24%	26%	22%	24%	25%	23%	26%	24%	28%	22%	24%	20%	25%	25%	26%	30%
Mormon Column %	1%	2% B	0%	1%	1%	2% E	0%	0%	1%	2% HI	0%	1%	1%	1%	2% L	0%	0%
Orthodox (e g , Greek or Russian Orthodox) Column %	1%	1%	0%	1%	1%	1%	0%	1%	1%	1%	1%	0%	0%	1%	1%	0%	3%
Jewish Column %	2%	2%	4% C	1%	2%	2%	3% F	0%	2%	2%	2%	4%	0%	3%	2%	3%	0%
Muslim Column %	2%	2% C	2% C	0%	2%	2%	1%	0%	2%	1%	2%	2%	5% G	2%	2%	1%	4%
Buddhist Column %	1%	2%	1%	1%	1%	2%	1%	1%	1%	1%	1%	1%	5% HI	1%	1%	0%	2%
Hindu Column %	0%	0%	0%	0%	0%	0%	0%	0%	0%	0%	0%	0%	0%	0%	0%	0%	0%
Atheist Column %	3%	2%	5% A	3%	3%	1%	5% D	3%	3%	1%	2%	7% GHJ	0%	3%	1%	5% K	0%
Agnostic Column %	4%	1%	6% A	7% A	4%	1%	7% D	8% D	4%	1%	5% G	8% GHJ	1%	4%	1%	7% K	9% K
Something else Column %	13%	11%	10%	19% AB	13%	13%	12%	19% E	13%	14%	12%	11%	27% GHI	13%	15%	12%	7%

^{*} Denotes variable with statistically significant findings

Significant difference within groups: ABCDEFGHIJKLM

Thinking about your religion, are you... \ast

		ink of yo	ly speak ourself a 'ATE]		P	arty wit	h Leane	rs]	[deolog _]	/		2024 Ballot: Who did you vote for in the 2024 election? [Base: Voted in 2024]					
	Total	ican	rat	Indep endent /Other C	Total	ican/L ean Republ ican		All Others	Total	Conser vative G	ate	Liberal I	Other J	Total	Donald Trump K	Kamal a Harris L	Other M		
Nothing in particular Column %		15%	22% A	27% A	21%	14%	24% D		21%	12%	26% G	21% G	37% GI	20%	15%	23% K	32% K		

^{*} Denotes variable with statistically significant findings

Would you describe yourself as a 'born-again' or evangelical Christian? [Base: Protestant] *

	Party: Generally speaking, do you think of yourself as a? [ROTATE]				Party with Leaners]	[deolog _]	<i>(</i>	2024 Ballot: Who did you vote for in the 2024 election? [Base: Voted in 2024]				
	Total	Republ ican A	_	/Other	Total	ican/L ean		All Others	Total	Conser vative G		Liberal	Other J	Total	Donald Trump K	Kamal a Harris L	Other M
Sample Size	330	170	92	69	330	198	115	18	330	147	109	72	2	312	190	116	6
Yes Column %	51%	59% BC		45%	51%	59% E	41%	37%	51%	62% HI	40%	44%	100%	50%	58% L	36%	80%
No Column %	49%	41%	59% A	55% A	49%	41%	59% D	63%	49%	38%	60% G	56% G	0%	50%	42%	64% K	20%

^{*} Denotes variable with statistically significant findings

Significant difference within groups: ABCDEGHIKL

Would you describe yourself as a 'born-again' or evangelical Christian? [Base: Protestant] *

Weight Variable = Weight, Confidence Level = 95%

^{*} Denotes variable with statistically significant findings

Significant difference within groups: ABCDEGHIKL